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ADY’S AGRO 
PROCESSING LTD    
Adanne Uche 

NIGERIA 

Ady’s Agro Processing 
Limited (Ady’s) is 
a growing house-
hold agri-business 
brand that sources, 
processes, and 
distributes food 
consumables while 
building a nutritious 
and healthy commu-
nity with our hygieni-
cally processed and 
packaged food 
ingredients and 
spices.

ALT FOODS INDUS-
TRY NIGERIA LTD
Pascaline Opeodu 

NIGERIA 

Alt Foods is an 
agro-allied business 
that bridges the 
gap between locally 
produced food and 
non-consumption by 
providing alternative 
food options along 
the Maize value chain 
through processing, 
packaging and 
marketing of locally 
grown foods making 
use of eco-friendly 
materials and em-
ploying women on 
contract for 70% 
of its operation.

ASSIBA FÉE
Assiba Carine 
Coralie Bokovo

BENIN
 
Assiba Fée is an agri-
food company spe-
cializing in the pro-
duction, processing 
and sale of fruits 
and vegetables, par-
ticularly West African 
seasonal fruits such 
as pineapple; star 
fruit and vegetables; 
namely moringa 
which is the flagship 
product and pota-
toes.

AGROLIFE NURSERY     
Temangweni Zwane 

ESWATINI 

Agrolife produces 
high quality vege-
table seedlings for 
both commercial 
and small-scale 
farmers in Eswatini. 
Agrolife changed 
that narrative by 
employing females 
only. We strongly 
believe in women 
empowerment

AISCARECROW 
TECHNOLOGIES    
Mary Aboagye 

GHANA 

We are a crop 
protection startup 
using an eco-frien-
dly solution to help 
cereal farmers to 
successfully ward off 
pest birds from their 
farms, saving the 
farmer on average 
8-10 hours a day of 
valuable time and 
cutting losses to pest 
birds by 90-95%.

ANI
TRANSFORMATION 
Mènonsin Nina 
Aholou

BENIN

We produce and 
process baobab 
leaves and fruits 
to reduce food 
insecurity.
We work with food 
security structures, 
NGOs, school 
canteens. We mainly 
distribute our pro-
ducts through sales 
consignments in su-
permarkets, shops 
and restaurants.

AKATALE ON 
CLOUD     
Mary Gorret Uwinyana 

UGANDA 

Akatale On Cloud is 
a technology-based 
initiative that offers 
food life span and 
quality testing ser-
vices and an online 
fresh food market. 
People buy groceries 
and fresh food off 
our digital platform, 
we receive orders 
and do door-to-door 
delivery. 

ANSWERID 
WORLDWIDE    
Prossy lwantale 
Nassuuna 

UGANDA 

The organization 
focuses on providing 
trainings on hands 
on skills like juice 
making, mushroom 
growing, liquid soap 
making, computer 
training, hand craft 
making and book 
making services to 
low income youths 
especially women 
in rural areas 
using a physical 
home-based model 
approach. 

AGRO FORCE     
Ibitayo Gloria Yabi 

BENIN 

Production and mar-
keting of biological 
insecticide based 
on rabbit urine and 
tobacco leaves, for 
the rapid restoration 
of the fertility of our 
soils which increases 
the productivity 
of producers and 
therefore improves 
their living condi-
tions.

AGRIX TECH SARL 
Dorothée Mvondo 
Nganti 

CAMEROON
 
Agrix Tech is an AI-
based platform that 
provides profes-
sional agricultural 
advisory services. 
The knowledge on 
the use of chemical 
pesticides as well 
as the promotion of 
biological pesticides 
that Agrix Tech 
brings to its farmers 
allows them to eat 
healthily.

AGRO HEALTH 
AFRICA     
Neuly Thècle Abiala 

BENIN 

We are develo-
ping agriculture 
and transport by 
employing 80% of 
underprivileged 
women and girl 
mothers in difficulty. 
We market our 
organic products in 
proximity marketing 
by neighborhood 
relay women who 
live off the profits 
from the resales of 
our products. 

AGRO CONGO 
BUSINESS 
Merveille Shungu

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC OF 
CONGO 

We are in agriculture 
and in the restora-
tion of forests and 
degraded lands. We 
produce and market 
organic market 
gardening products 
and we work in 
the restoration of 
forests and land de-
graded by the use of 
chemical fertilizers.

AGROBEST 
ET SERVICES 
Mariama Bailo Diallo

GUINEA 

AgroBest et Services 
is a production, 
processing and 
marketing company 
for agricultural pro-
ducts, in particular 
white beans, red 
beans, fonio and 
watermelons.
We also offer delive-
ry services, catering 
and training.

AGROBIZBIO    
Raphaela Paula 
Gnancadja 

BENIN 

Agrobizbio is an 
agri-food complex 
based in the town of 
Zè in Benin. It covers 
an area of five hec-
tares. It has focused 
on the diversified 
production of table 
eggs and market 
garden products, the 
production and pro-
cessing of cassava.

AGRICULTURE 
& AGRITECH

0
AFRICA WEALTH 
INITIATIVE - AGRI-
CULTURAL VENTURE    
Rebecca Amoo 

NIGERIA 

AWI Agricultural Ven-
ture works to improve 
the livelihood of Afri-
ca’s poorest people 
and communities 
by creating sustai-
nable collaborations  
between  Africa’s 
small holder  farmers, 
consumers and 
Agro-service providers 
adopting technology 
to enhance the agri-
culture value chain.

AGRO FISH FARM     
Aminata F. Kandeh 

SIERRA LEONE 

Agro Fish Farm 
produces safe, 
plentiful, affordable 
protein food in Sier-
ra Leone, to lower 
the malnutrition 
rate. We manage 
the entire process 
from breeding to 
preparing fish for 
sale, marketing and 
selling.

BAABA GROUP    
Sayon Coulibaly 

IVORY COAST 

Creator of infusions, 
BAABA GROUP is a 
semi-industrial unit 
for the production 
and marketing of 
aromatic and me-
dicinal plants from 
Africa in the form of 
infusette sachets. 
We primarily use kin-
keliba and moringa.

BAIGAZABA 
NIGERIA LTD 
Hamisu Ibrahim Bala 

NIGERIA 

Agricultural Products 
and Block Industry. 
We practice agricul-
tural productions 
(import and export) 
and general Ma-
nager at Khamees 
IB Nigeria block 
Industry.
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BEERAISING 
GROUP LTD     
Olive Niyonsaba  

RWANDA 

The Bee Raising 
Group aims at job 
creation for youth 
and increase the 
natural honey bee 
productivity in 
order to improve 
health through the 
reduction of the 
sugar and other 
sweeteners used 
that cause many 
health problems.

BEKI FARM    
Brukt Kebede 

ETHIOPIA 

Beki farm is a 
poultry farm which 
delivers the best 
organic chickens 
meat directly from 
the farmers to 
the whole world. 
By working in 
integrated outgrow 
farming system 
with the farmers 
and using their land 
for getting a sus-
tainable free range 
raised chickens.

CHIPATSO FARM    
Angellah Chitanje 

MALAWI 

Organic farming 
helps to improve soil 
Fertility and reduces 
the use of chemical 
fertilizers. The issue 
of poor soils, soil de-
gradation which has 
resulted due to the 
change of climate 
will be mitigated. 

COBANET SARL    
Christian Basheka 

IVORY COAST  

We provide bakery 
and pastry products 
and also chicken and 
quail farming.
Our company has a 
considerable impact 
on the economic 
plan because 
production and 
marketing offer 
employment to 15 
agents directly and 
to a hundred ladies 
indirectly.

BERAKAH BUSINESS     
Elvirah Solange 
Cishugi

IVORY COAST 

Berakah Business 
has set up a proces-
sing unit for spices 
in ground forms in 
biodegradable pac-
kaging under the LA 
SAVEUR brand used 
to season dishes 
and above all to take 
care of our body. 

BUMBLEBEE 
BRAND     
Jeneviev Akinyi  

KENYA 

Bumblebee is an 
apiculture brand 
where we harvest 
process and 
package honey pro-
polis and scented 
candles. 
With more than 100 
healthy benefitical, 
honey and propolis 
reduce chest bac-
terial.
We also are a 
source of employ-
ment for youths.

BIGCEL LIMITED  
Mojisola Akinboboye 

NIGERIA
 
Bigcel Limited pro-
vides internationally 
certified processed 
spices, oils and sea-
sonins for both the 
local and internatio-
nal market resulting 
in reduction of  food 
wastage/ spoilage, 
value addition, 
convenient usage, 
healthy lives, impro-
ved communities 
and foreign revenue 
earnings through 
export.

BONO SALUS 
ENTERPRISES 
PRIVATE LTD
Nyasha Denhere

ZIMBABWE 

Bono Salus is an 
Agribusiness entity 
that specialises in 
growing a variety of 
vegetables ranging 
from microgreens 
to mature vege-
tables. We also grow 
naturally occurring 
edible weeds and 
mushroom. 

BWOGI FARMS
Grace Bwogi

UGANDA 

We offer livestock 
(goats and sheep) 
advisory and 
extension services 
to youth and women 
farmers  through 
goat importation 
and export, goat far-
ming trainings, farm 
supply of goat breed 
stock and trade in 
goats in East Africa.

CHICKEN FARM 
AND ABATTOIR 
(PTY) LTD    
Relebeletse
Rampokanyo  

LESOTHO 

Packages and sup-
plies retail stores, 
supermarkets and 
catering companies 
with fresh poultry 
meat, giblets and 
frozen pieces. We 
buy live chickens 
from local farmers 
who will be contrac-
ted and supervised 
by the company for 
the betterment of 
product quality.

BENDULAA FARM    
Fatoumata M. 
Baldeh 

GAMBIA 

Bendulaa Farm is 
a carbon-saving 
ecological organic 
vegetables box sche-
me that provides 
weekly boxes filled 
with vegetables.
500 farmers from 20 
community gardens 
are contracted to 
grow vegetables for 
Bendulaa Farm each 
season.

BEAN MASTERS LTD    
Benedicta Tamakloe 

GHANA 

Bean Masters 
uses sustainable 
coffee production 
activities to ensure 
sustainable living 
of women within 
the value chain. We 
responded and put 
formed  association 
of community based 
coffee farmers that 
aims at using coffee 
as a catalyst for sus-
tainable livelihood of 
our members.

BRIDGE MERCHANT 
ENTERPRISES    
Chinwendu Nweke 

NIGERIA 

Bridge Merchant 
is an Agritech and 
agribusiness startup 
working to make 
food production, dis-
tribution and storage 
more effective and 
enhanced. We work 
with smallholder far-
mers in rural areas 
to sell their produce 
faster by connecting 
them to companies 
and buyers in urban 
areas.

AGRICULTURE & AGRITECH

Mary Aboagye 
AISCARECROW 
TECHNOLOGIES
Ghana

COLD ALIVE     
Eunice Adewale 

NIGERIA 

Cold Alive Hubs is 
a modular, 100% 
solar-powered 
walk-in cold rooms, 
which provides 24/7 
off-grid refrigera-
tion. Our company 
creates employ-
ment for women, 
by recruiting and 
training them to 
work as Cold-Alive 
Hubs Operators and 
Market Attendants 
in the market.

COMMUNITY 
ACTION AGAINST 
HUNGER
Precious Animata 
Kamara 

SIERRA LEONE 

The project is 
geared towards 
empowering young 
adolescent girls that 
have been dropped 
out of school and 
or never been to 
school that will be 
nouture to fit in the 
community.

COMPOSITE 
VENTURES 
66 NIG ENT
Adeyemi Risikat 

NIGERIA

Soaps and cosmetics 
production, like 
dish washing liquid, 
toilet cleaner, black 
antiseptic soap for 
bathing, shea butter 
cream for skin reju-
venating,  and her-
bal vaseline jelly for 
skin prevention. All 
these products are 
very dependable, 
efficient, affordable 
by all customers.

COOPÉRATIVE 
MIROIR POUR LE 
DÉVELOPPEMENT     
Léa Sikubwabo 

BURUNDI 

Our cooperative 
contributes to the 
socio-economic 
reintegration of 
vulnerable groups 
and smallholder 
farmers through 
integrated rice value 
chain development 
services.
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DEW VENTURES     
Elizabeth Chikoja 

MALAWI 

Providing cus-
tom hire services 
of agricultural 
machinery to small 
holder commercial 
farmers in rural 
Malawi. Services 
include land pre-
paration, planting, 
fertilizer application, 
spraying, harvesting, 
transporting, and 
shelling.

DIIDI    
Arlette Stephanie 
Sedji 

IVORY COAST 

DIIDI, an Agro-in-
dustrial company 
specialized in the 
production, proces-
sing and marketing 
of sweet potato with 
orange and purple 
flesh in flour and 
semolina enriched 
with de-oiled cashew 
kernels, intended for 
children and people 
with strong nutri-
tional and immune 
deficiencies.

ETA-ENTREPRISE DE 
TRANSFORMATION 
AGROALIMENTAIRE    
Teslem Meissa 

MAURITANIA 

Collecting and 
recycling date stones 
and producing them 
with alternatives for 
certain products, 
while transforming 
them from natural 
waste to food and 
nutritious products 
such as a coffee 
substitute, herbal 
tea and body scrub.

ETS CASHEL ET FILS    
Clarisse Davy MBA 
Eboto 

CAMEROON 

We value the poultry 
sector: growing corn 
for the production of 
feed, raising broiler 
chickens, marketing 
broiler chickens, 
while making 
chicken prices acces-
sible to all.

DIVINE AGRO SARL 
Mapin Epiphanie 
Konaté Kienou

BURKINA FASO 

Divine-Agro relieves 
producers of 
post-harvest losses. 
We market products 
derived from 
tomato, mangoes, 
peppers, moringa 
Artemisia, fruit jams, 
at any time of the 
year for the same 
price.

ENTREPRISE 
ASSITAN AT MALI    
Assitan Traoré 

MALI 

The production and 
processing of agri-
cultural products, 
such as pineapple, 
orange, grape juice, 
shea butter, sesame 
biscuits, mango 
jam, ensuring food 
self-sufficiency at 
the community level, 
increasing women’s 
economic income, 
creating jobs for 
young people.

EMEDEN KENYA 
FARMERS    
Everlyne Cherobon 

KENYA 

EMEDEN has created 
an Online and offline 
Farmers Platform 
that offers a one 
stop shop solution 
that brings together 
individual farmers 
in thousands on 
the platform to 
use their numbers 
for leverage in the 
marketplace, while 
building their capa-
city for sustainable 
agriculture.

DJENEBOU TOURÉ 
DT 
Djenebou Touré 

MALI
 
My company is dedi-
cated to the manu-
facture of chocolate 
paste, peanuts, 
employing 80% of 
women with points 
of sale in town to 
facilitate access to 
customers.

ENTREPRISE CHABA 
PRODUCTION     
Mariam Ousmane 
Tangara 

MALI 

Chaba Production 
is an agri-food pro-
cessing company, 
including chilli sauce 
(spicy and traditio-
nal), chilli powder 
(natural, spicy and 
traditional); peanuts 
(salted and sweet) 
and their marketing 
on the local and 
sub-regional market.

EBEN-AZAR 
NETWORK
Oreoluwa Adelakun

NIGERIA 

Agricultural portfolio 
that brings together 
skilled individuals, 
high networth 
individual & groups 
for farming purpose. 
Eben - Azar network 
is primarily focused 
on cultivation, aggre-
gation and supply of 
agricultural crops, 
livestock product 
with packaging and 
processing of the 
product. 

ESTHER’S MILK 
AND HONEY 
DAIRY FARM     
Esther Marwa 

ZIMBABWE 

My business is a 
mixed smallholder 
farm, anchored on 
dairy farming.  
Over and above 
dairy farming, the 
business practices a 
school of excellence 
in all other agricul-
ture initiatives which 
include horticulture, 
fishery, and poultry.

DINGO POINT 
INVESTMENTS    
Caroline Ruramayi 
Masunda 

ZIMBABWE

We provide affor-
dable ranges of 
mushroom including 
oyster and button 
varieties which are 
highly nutritious, our 
product will cater 
for more than 500 
low income families, 
undernourished 
children below the 
ages of 14, and also 
high income vege-
tarians. 

DAKANE 
AGRO-COSMO 
Ndeye Khadiome 
Ndong

SENEGAL
 
Transformation 
of agricultural 
and agro-forestry 
products with a zero 
waste perspective. 
Quality compost at 
fair prices to pass 
through an organic 
sector. Integration 
of people living with 
physical disabilities 
to increase their 
income and their 
quality of life.

DEBRAH-HAN 
VENTURES    
Deborah Anozie 

NIGERIA 

My business is a 
commercial fish 
farming business.
We raise fingerlings 
to table size. This 
involves the process 
of raising Catfish/
Tilapia fish with a 
high-tech water 
recycling, filtration 
and fragmentation 
Tarpaulin ponds 
system and earthen 
ponds for high 
productivities.

DEV’ AFRICA SARL    
Doriane L’or Nguewo 
Nkemegni 

CAMEROON 

Production and 
transformation of 
fruits into fruits chip, 
fruits powder for 
baby food with am-
bitions to transform 
these fruits further 
into lotions and 
biocosmetics pro-
ducts as a number 
one reference in the 
next 10 years.

EBI TECH    
Nathalie Tshebwa 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

Ebi Tech is a firm 
that works in the 
agri-food sector.
Anxious to offer 
organic products to 
the population and 
make them acces-
sible to all.

AGRICULTURE & AGRITECH

DADI LOCAL    
Sayaba Dadi 
Mainassara 

NIGER 

Dadi Local is focused 
on the production of 
sesame, groundnuts, 
peppers, tomatoes 
and local herbs 
as well as their 
transformation into 
sesame oil, peanut 
butter, mashed and 
powdered peppers, 
tomato concentrate 
and tomato coulis.

EXALTO ENGINEE-
RING AND SUPPLY 
SOLUTIONS LTD
Clémentine 
Mukandayisenga 

RWANDA 

Production of juices 
and wines from 
fruits (passion, ba-
nana, strawberry, pi-
neapple) but focus is 
on sugarcane based 
wine and company 
plans to make rum 
and compost from 
bagasse waste. We 
also train entrepre-
neurs to transform 
fruits.

EXODUS A DAIRIES
Eursilah Seurey 

KENYA

Exodus a dairy key 
activities are sour-
cing of milk,produc-
tion,value addition, 
transportation, sales 
and marketing.  Our 
value preposition 
are quality and 
quantity, packaging 
of the products from 
200ml to 1l to en-
able our customers 
to buy within there 
means.

ETS GLOBAL 
NUCLEUS    
Gracia Nabintu 
Kisole 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO

The mini-oil mill 
of oilseed cereals, 
presses and refines 
from peanuts and/or 
soybeans and palm 
oil, through derived 
products. We also 
produce biscuits, 
peanut butter and 
cake, as well as the 
production of soaps.

EXPANSION 
BUSINESS    
Patricia Kadita Keita 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

Breeding of laying 
hens, sussex hens 
and broiler hens 
and the production 
of unfertilized eggs, 
with the ambition 
of a semi-industrial 
production of slaugh-
tering and packaging 
of broiler chickens 
and installation of 
an industrial system 
to process eggs and 
chicks.
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FISH EMPIRE    
Nouria Amoussa 

BENIN 

Fish Empire specia-
lizes in popularizing 
modern techniques 
for the production 
of fresh clarias and 
tilapias and the 
marketing of these 
by-products. Our 
vision is to found 
a professional fish 
farming center that 
masters the diffe-
rent aspects of fish 
processing.

FRESH FOOD PLUG    
Okwei Odili 

NIGERIA 

Fresh Food Plug is 
an all women led 
farming business 
from Badagry Nige-
ria. Our farms grow 
cassava, vegetables, 
fruits and medicinal 
plants.
Fresh Food Plug 
also importantly 
produces coconut 
oil, a tradition of 
Badagry.

GODS CARE RICE 
PROCESSORS    
Mbambu Jozonia 

UGANDA 

The business works 
with rice farmers 
from Mubuku 
Irrigation settlement 
who supplies it with 
rice for hulling. After 
hulling the rice the 
company buys it 
from the farmers 
then it’s the packa-
ging and then sell it 
to its customers.

HADIZA 
MUHAMMAD
Hadiza Muhammad 

NIGERIA 

Poultry farming 
and raising of birds 
commercialized pri-
marily for meat and 
eggs production. 
Commercial poultry 
is a highly perfected 
science that ensures  
a maximum intake 
of energy for growth 
and fat produc-
tion, high quality 
balanced protein 
source.

GOLLEN KA MEN 
Mariama Baïlo Diallo

GUINEA
 
It is the cultivation 
of purely organic 
potatoes without 
chemical fertilizers 
and later the trans-
formation into fries 
and crisps, in order 
to overcome the 
problems linked to 
acute malnutrition 
and unemployment. 
The company cur-
rently employs 20 
people.

GREEN OIL
Narindraniaina 
Rajaonarison

MADAGASCAR 

Created in 2019, 
Green Oil is a 
Malagasy individual 
company extracting 
essential oil from 
Saro or Cinnamos-
ma fragrans. Our 
mission is to ensure 
the availability of 
stock in real time, to 
produce enough, to 
ensure the natural 
regeneration of Saro 
while strengthening 
the plantation.

FROMAGERIE 
LA CREMIÈRE 
DU SAHEL    
Maimouna Soumaye 
Zene 

NIGER 

Our company 
transforms local milk 
into yoghurt and 
cheese and helps 
breeders improve 
their productivity. 
We have a network 
of one hundred and 
fifty breeders who 
regularly supply us 
with milk.

FARMER LIFELINE 
TECHNOLOGIES    
Esther Kimani 

KENYA 

We developed 
and patented an 
electronic device 
that solves the pro-
blem of inability of 
farmers in Africa to 
detect crop pest in-
festations and crop 
diseases in time and 
therefore seek the 
relevant solution on 
time making them 
lose a lot of crop 
plantations to pests 
and diseases. 

FEMME DEBOUT    
Helena Libana Loki 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

Femme Debout 
works in the 
transformation of 
certain seasonal 
plants and fruits into 
juice, wine, vinegar, 
and detoxifying, 
based on local fruits 
such as hibiscus 
flower, granadilla, 
pineapple, orange, 
ginger, baobab, 
carambola, mango, 
watermelon.

FEUILLES FRAÎCHES 
ET CLEAN    
Dorcas Ba 
Nadembega 

BURKINA FASO 

We transform vege-
table leaves (sorrel, 
sweet potatoes, 
cassava, spinach, 
etc.) into frozen 
pre-cooked. 
We allow 
households, res-
taurants and hotels 
to have access to 
all kinds of leaves 
throughout the year 
without any price 
variation.

GUERTOGAL 
Akouavi Sophie 
Thérése Ahouidi  

SENEGAL 

Guertogal was born 
to meet the needs of 
the Senegalese po-
pulation for poultry 
meat. It currently 
has five employees, 
three of whom are 
women.

AGRICULTURE & AGRITECH

FARM KIOSK
Dorcus Asiimwe

UGANDA
 
Farm Kiosk is an 
agribusiness social 
enterprise which is 
bringing together 
different stakehol-
ders in the food 
system across Ugan-
da and East African 
region linking 
solutions to the last 
mile farmer hence 
working towards 
achieving the SDG 2 
by 2030.

FERME AGRO 
ÉCOLOGIQUE 
WINDÉKPÈ
Assiba Sylvie 
Yeeropa

BENIN

Agricultural com-
pany specializing in 
the production and 
sale of table eggs 
(laying hens); raising 
goliath chickens, 
guinea fowl, silken 
chickens.
We work with 
women in difficult 
situations in rural 
areas.

Esther Kimani 
FARMER LIFELINE 
TECHNOLOGIES    
Kenya 

HAFSA FOOD    
Wahida Labidi 

TUNISIA 

Hafsa is a social en-
terprise that makes 
rural women work 
in the promotion 
of organic and 
healthy agricultural 
products, a training 
center for rural and 
illiterate women, a 
delicatessen chain 
«le terroir berbere»  
specialized in the 
sale of Tunisian local 
products, an online 
sales site with home 
delivery...

FAMILY STORE 
PRODUCE 
ENTERPRISES    
Mirriam Adongo 

UGANDA 

Soaps and cosmetics 
production, Dish 
washing liquid, toilet 
cleaner, organic 
black antiseptic soap 
for bathing, Shea 
butter cream for 
skin rejuvenating,  
and herbal vaseline 
multipurpose jelly 
for skin prevention 
against any skin 
infections.  

HOLLY TRUST LTD    
Annick 
Umutibagirana 

RWANDA 

Holly Trust Ltd is 
a manufacturing 
company since 2016 
that is a pioneer in 
the agri-processing 
sector. The company 
produces high qua-
lity organic products 
under its brand 
name “KASO” and 
other subsidies that 
focus on health and 
wellness of Rwanda 
and the African 
continent at large.

HELEN GENIUS 
AGRO PRODUCTS 
LTD    
Helen Oduyemi 

NIGERIA 

At Shealuxe Ltd, 
we provide natural 
skincare solutions 
that are effective. 
We formulate with 
safe plant based 
ingredients from 
herbs, oils, butters 
and soaps. 
We are using our 
e-commerce site to 
make our products 
more accessible.

HOME PREMIER 
TEA LTD     
Chepchumba Audia 

KENYA 

We do value addi-
tion and export tea.
We help women 
to get market of 
there tea by buying 
from them, adding 
value and selling at a 
higher price.
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KSG FARMING     
Kayise Bhembe 

ESWATINI

KSG Farming pro-
duces vegetables 
such as cabbages, 
spinach and lettuce. 
It is directed by a 
23 year old female 
Agronomist. It 
produces quantities 
of 10 000 heads 
of cabbage per 
planting season. It 
is currently to retail 
stores namely OK 
foods and Spar.

KING OF FISH    
Jemima Alla 
Houessou 

GHANA 

King of Fish (KIF) is 
a fish production 
and processing 
startup operating in 
Accra, Ghana since 
2020. KIF deals in 
the production of 
high quality organic 
fresh fish (tilapia 
and catfish) and fish 
processing (sausage, 
sardine and fish 
powder).

LA MAISON DU 
LAIT HONORABLE  
Fatoumata Koita  

MALI
 
The project is based 
on the transforma-
tion of 100% pure 
fresh milk of the 
best quality into 
fresh pasteurized 
milk, curdled milk 
and yogurt in Mali 
for all types of cus-
tomers. Our vision 
is to revitalize the 
livestock sector with 
strong participation 
of women.

LADI MORALS 
INTEGRATED 
FARMS
Ladi Bulus

NIGERIA 

At Ladi Morals Inte-
grated Farms LTD, 
we produce and 
market high quality 
and nutritious food. 
We produce rice, 
maize and soyabean. 
We also have a 
digital marketplace 
ladimoralsmart.com.

LE PANIER D’OR
Kadidia Belem 

BURKINA FASO 

To reduce crop 
losses and please 
the health of the 
population, our com-
pany makes the pro-
duction, processing 
(frozen Macedonian) 
and delivery of these 
products to working 
women just from 
their smartphone.

KASENGA AGRO 
SOLUTIONS    
Siphiwe Lukama 

ZAMBIA 

Our company 
focuses on 
beekeeping, honey 
production,  and 
forest management. 
We have adopted an 
outgrower business 
model were we 
train and empower 
women charcoal tra-
ders and small scale 
farmers that are 
affected by climatic 
shocks. 

JARDIN D’AFRIQUE    
Elisabeth 
Ahouandjinou 

BENIN 

We promote and 
transform cassava 
into its derivatives 
(gari, starch, tapioca, 
bread flour), palm 
nuts into palm oil, 
etc.

J&A DELICACIES    
Brenda Moore 

LIBERIA 

J&A Delicacies is 
a heliciculture 
company offering 
a range of semi to 
fully processed snail 
products and adviso-
ry services.  Our 
unshelled, deslimed, 
cooked snails are 
adding value to a 
key nutrition source, 
making them more 
accessible and pre-
serving their storage 
time.  

JAMPI CHA GLOBAL 
NIGERIA LTD    
Bitrus Rejoice 

NIGERIA 

To carry out the bu-
siness of poultry and 
fish farming, frozen 
chicken and smoked 
fish processing 
and packaging, our 
company is socially 
advertised through 
Hawking and social 
media handle, like 
Facebook, Twitter, 
WhatsApp, LinkedIn 
etc.

AGRICULTURE & AGRITECH

JEUNES AGRO-
INNOVATEURS 
DU MALI (JAIM)    
Fatoumata Diaby 

MALI 

Social enterprise 
specializing in the 
use of innovative 
techniques in order 
to contribute to 
food security and 
sustainable develop-
ment of the country. 
Production, marke-
ting of agricultural 
products and service 
provision.

KITOVU TECHNO-
LOGY COMPANY    
Miracle Nduka 

NIGERIA 

Kitovu Technology 
Company provides 
African smallhol-
der farmers with 
climate-smart farm 
and post-harvest 
infrastructure to op-
timize their produc-
tivity and earn more 
from their farms. 
We apply data 
science to provide 
smallholder farmers 
with a personalized 
agronomic.

IMPACT 
ASSOCIATES 
GROUP IAG    
Germaine Nabole  

BURKINA FASO 

The project consists 
of recovering biode-
gradable waste for 
the production of or-
ganic fertilizer which 
can be used instead 
of chemical fertilizer 
more efficiently.

IMBOKODO 
POULTRY & VEGGIES  
Tapuwanashe Allin 
Manyangr

ZIMBABWE
 
IMBOKODO meat 
and veggie is a 
company driven by 
SDG 2 which is Zero 
Hunger by 2030 and 
it mainly influences 
the way we operate, 
from our farming 
to distribution tech-
niques. We also ven-
tured into livestock 
production and have 
broiler chickens that 
are bred at our farm.

HUMBLE GLO
Glory Edward 

NIGERIA 

Endless flow 
enterprise produces 
varieties of leafy 
vegetables, 
pepper, garden 
egg, cucumber, 
okoro, and maize. 
We also offer free 
online tutorials on 
how to raise these 
plants, that makes 
us interact with a 
large market size as 
well as prospective 
customers.

I-KITUNGA 
Laurette Kavugho 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO

We have set up 
women’s coopera-
tives in more than 5 
villages, which pro-
duce cassava and 
we transform them 
into different deri-
vatives and young 
people work for the 
flow of products in 
the city centers all 
by creating added 
value and a good 
conservation.

HOUSE OF 
MARAMUNA LTD    
Amarachi Okpala- 
Onwuamaegbu 

NIGERIA 

We process fruits 
and vegetables into 
organic baby oil, 
coconut oil, carrot 
oil and coconut-
plantain meals. 
We sell products 
directly to customers 
and we make 
money from training 
sessions and 
workshops.

IBITEINYE 
INTEGRATED 
FARMS LTD    
Henrietta Ogan 

NIGERIA 

We specialize in 
poultry, aqua-
culture, heliculture, 
vermiculture, 
maggotry, piggery, 
fruits, vegetables, 
herbs and crop far-
ming. Our farming 
method empha-
sizes protecting 
the environment 
and growing only 
organic foods for 
healthy living. 

HOPE WOODWOR-
KING AND DESIGN 
COMPANY LTD    
Clemence Uwamuta-
rambirwa 

RWANDA 

HOWDC Ltd works 
on woodworking 
activities, with aim to 
empower women. It 
is involved in carving 
of woods, cabins 
and also a wide 
range of household 
furniture. Our vision 
is to become a 
leading brand which 
promote gender 
equality.

LES DÉLICES DE 
MBINÉ MANGOUNÈ     
Aïssatou Faye 

SENEGAL 

Les Délices de 
Mbiné Mangoune 
is a company that 
processes only local 
and untreated fruit 
into jams. We also 
offer honeys, sauces, 
condiments, spices, 
ground herbs and 
cereals.

LEYCY POULTRY     
Cynthia Muchoki  

KENYA 

Our poultry farm 
offers fresh and 
contaminant free 
eggs packaged in 
clean trays to meet 
our customers’ 
product hygiene 
expectations. Our 
team possess 
diverse skills such 
as poultry handling, 
products packaging, 
marketing, finance 
budgeting, customer 
relations.

LINKAGES 
EMPOWERMENT 
CENTER
Penny Mbabazi

UGANDA 

LINKAGES is a social 
enterprise with an 
aim of supporting 
women and youths 
in Village Savings 
and Loan Associa-
tions (VSLAs) to 
access financing in-
form of seed loans, 
business training 
and coaching, tech-
nology they need to 
start successful local 
businesses.
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MOOTO FARMS 
LIMITED    
Maimbolwa Mooto 

ZAMBIA 

We produce and 
sell fresh fruits and 
fruit tree seedlings  
majoring in Hass 
avocadoes, mangoes 
and cashew nuts. 
We have a planta-
tion of 4,000 grafted 
trees and 50,000 
seedlings on our 
nursery that we are 
selling to farmers, 
NGOs, companies 
and other nursery 
owners for resale.

MUEDE AGRO AND 
ALLIED SERVICES 
Osamuede 
Igbinobaro 

NIGERIA
 
Protein meat pro-
duction and sales. 
Groceries and veg-
gies. Enlightenment 
on appropriate diet 
and storage.

NATUR’L
Bodonirina 
Ernestine 
Ramavoarifetra

MADAGASCAR 

Natur’L is dedicated 
to the production 
and marketing of 
essential oils and de-
rived products such 
as natural cosmetics 
and superfoods. 
Each year our team 
carries out refores-
tation of more than 
6700 to 8000 plants.

MITOLIKY 
MAN’ANTIMO    
Christelle Kamanda 

MADAGASCAR 

We allocate res-
ponsible fishing 
materials to small 
anglers. They will 
benefit from training 
on the blue eco-
nomy and respect 
for the environ-
ment. The women 
are trained for the 
conservation and 
process of products.

MMATSHELO 
AGRI AND AGRO 
CONSULTANCY 
(PTY) LTD    
Yvonne Maila 

ZAMBIA 

The company works 
with community 
projects formed 
by unemployed 
women and youths. 
In total the company 
employed 15 
women and youths. 
Our main aim is to 
turn underutilized 
indigenous fruits, 
vegetables and 
nuts that are highly 
nutritional.

MONAGRONOME.CI    
Carolynn Tra 

IVORY COAST 

Production of orga-
nic strawberries and 
transformation into 
several products 
such as strawberry 
jam with several 
flavors, syrup, juice, 
strawberry tea, de-
hydrated strawberry 
candied strawberry, 
liqueur all made in 
Ivory Coast.

AGRICULTURE & AGRITECH

MINI MARCHE 
CHEZ MARIE     
Marie Andrée Siga 

SENEGAL 

Mini market selling 
local products.

MAZIZA FARMS LTD 
Margaret Obasi

NIGERIA
 
MAZIZA FARMS is an 
Agro Company with 
a focus on organic 
food farming and 
food processing. 
Maziza is committed 
to support the World 
to achieve the UN-
SDG 3 by 2030, by 
providing nutrition 
education that helps 
this group of people 
living with diabetes 
to modify their 
dietary lifestyle.

MARZ COMPOST 
SARL 
Pacy Marondji 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

MarZ Compost SARL 
is a waste manage-
ment startup based 
in Lubumbashi 
(DRC). Our activities 
include waste 
collection, compost 
production, training, 
waste management 
plan, selling of reu-
sable and recyclable 
materials. 

MAPADIMENG 
AMASO PTY LTD 
Stephina Mankhedi 

ZAMBIA

AMASO is a mixed 
farming, involved in 
farming, harves-
ting, production, 
packaging, sales 
and distribution of 
vegetables, eggs, 
processing and sel-
ling broilers live, un-
dressed to potential 
buyers, individuals, 
bulk buyers to help 
people with stable 
food supply.

MAMAN 
POISSONNERIE 
ET POULET 
Ndeye Ngoye Lo 

SENEGAL 

My business consists 
of buying fish pro-
ducts, storing them, 
freezing them and 
then reselling them, 
as well as raising 
chickens myself, 
slaughtering them 
and selling them. 
While waiting for 
the deadline for my 
hens to grow up.

MALAIKA 
ENTERPRISE    
Lucky Nyasulu 

MALAWI 

Malaika has a 
village based model 
farm where Oyster 
mushrooms are 
grown. In order to 
increase supply on 
the market, we build 
capacity, mentors 
and provides start-
up resources to 
existing organiza-
tions which shown 
interest in growing 
mushrooms as the 
source of income.

MALANGA 
COSMETICS 
Nene Ousmane Bah 

GUINEA 

Company ma-
nufacturing and 
marketing cosmetic 
products made from 
a wild plant called 
Malanga which 
grows in Guinea, 
which has thera-
peutic properties 
for hair and skin. 
We distribute our 
products in B2B via 
pharmacies, super-
markets and B2C 
channels.

MALIAN 
AGRIBUSINESS 
SOLUTIONS    
Linda Kamau 

KENYA 

We are a social 
enterprise deve-
loping the small 
holder farmers while 
conserving our land/
water resources and 
maximising profits.
We add value to 
the sweet potatoes 
by making sweet 
potato flour, crisps, 
baking bread, cakes 
to supply to our 
customers.

M.A.D.E. 
FINEST FROM THE 
MOTHERLAND CO    
Shamsa Mohamed 

KENYA 

M.A.D.E. Finest from 
the Motherland is a 
sustainable coffee 
and cocoa bean dis-
tributor, connecting 
community farmers 
in West Africa with 
American roasters 
and selected consu-
mers. 

Lucky Nyasulu 
MALAIKA 

ENTERPRISE    
Malawi 

NGUNAN FARMERS 
CLINIC    
Mary Awuaga 

NIGERIA 

Ngunan Farmers 
Clinic provides agric 
extension services, 
agronomy services 
and training by 
which information 
on new technolo-
gies, better farming 
practices, and better 
management are 
transmitted to 
Farmer. 

NOVFEED
Diana Orembe

TANZANIA 

Animal feeds that 
turn zero-value food 
waste into bacte-
ria-based protein 
fodder and sinks car-
bon in the process.   
NovFeed offers a 
protein feed solution 
that is nutritionally 
comparable to tradi-
tional fishmeal but 
can be scaled qui-
ckly, efficiently, and 
without the need for 
wild-caught fish and 
farmed soy. 

NDEREZINA 
INCORPORATED 
PBC     
Vimbai Chibanda 

ZIMBABWE 

Nderezina Incor-
porated PBC is 
an agribusiness 
company specialized 
in modernizing the 
production of orga-
nic poultry products 
through the use of 
electric incubators 
and hatchers, and 
creating employ-
ment through 
trainings in organic 
poultry production.
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SABDAT AGRO 
BUSINESS    
Sabdat SHAIBU 

NIGERIA 

Producing Rice, 
Tomatoes, Ginger 
exported to other 
African states.

SEED BALLS 
ETHIOPIA     
Helina Teklu 

ETHIOPIA 

Seed Balls Ethiopia 
is a seed ball 
manufacturer that 
provides affordable, 
fast growing and 
light weight seed 
balls that will help 
increase farmer’s 
productivity and 
reforest the 
deforested parts 
of Ethiopia and 
through time Africa 
as a whole.

SINANZI SEPO 
PROJECT     
Mwenda Mubuyaeta-
Sanandwa 

NAMIBIA 

Sinanzi Sepo project 
purpose  is to assist 
people living with 
HIV/AIDS, widows, 
orphanage centres, 
older individuals 
caring for orphans, 
etc by providing one 
of the most human 
needs-food and 
education as a way 
of evangelizing  to 
the villages.

SIR DATTIJO MAIZE 
FLOUR & AGRO 
PROCESSING LTD 
Hananata Ibrahim 

NIGERIA
 
Feeding the people!

SIXTEEN FARMS 
LTD 
Grace Ampofo

GHANA 

My business is an 
open-field agricultu-
re technology com-
pany that specializes 
in exotic vegetables 
and poultry produc-
tion. Implementa-
tion of new farming 
techniques such as 
irrigation systems in 
our projects allows 
us to cultivate va-
rious crops to local 
market conditions.

SEM FOOD 
& SPICES LTD    
Ngozi Rowland-
Onuegwunwoke 

NIGERIA 

An agro-processing 
company into the 
processing, marke-
ting & distribution 
of natural spices, 
teas, granola and 
date powder, free 
of chemicals, and 
preservatives.

ROVETIL AGRO 
COMPANY    
Olamide Olanrewaju 

NIGERIA 

Rovetil Agro 
company is an Agro- 
Allied company 
that specializes on 
growing and proces-
sing healthy organic 
food for individuals 
and families  for 
both local and 
export consumption 
using an inclusive 
business model 
through partnership 
with small scale  
farmers.

SOMALI SOCIAL 
ENTREPRENEURS 
FUND (SOMASEF)    
Sahra Abdi 

SOMALIA 

The Somali Social 
Entrepreneurs 
Fund (SSEF) is a 
programme of 
initially small-scale 
but then growing 
investment in 
sustainable 
micro-business 
development in 
Somalia.

AGRICULTURE & AGRITECH

PATIENCE COCOA
Patience Koenig 

LIBERIA 

Patience Cocoa is 
a woman’s owned 
business that grows, 
handcraft, and 
sell 100% Liberian 
bean to bar Dark 
Chocolate and other 
organic cocoa based 
products from Libe-
rian Grown Cocoa, 
while empowering 
small-holder farmers 
and supporting 
social, economical, 
and environmental 
development.

RIOFRESH TUNISIE 
Zarmdini Fatma

TUNISIA
 
Export Fruits and 
vegetables made in 
Tunisia to Middle 
East hypermarkets.

RIHEMU ORGANIC 
INPUTS LTD    
Rispah Kariuki 

KENYA 

We provide off-the-
shelf organic inputs 
for farmers who 
want to grow crops 
productively, organi-
cally and conve-
niently. Our vision 
is to be the leading 
supplier of our 
advanced organic 
fertilizers and foliars 
in the region. 

ROA ( RÉSEAU DES 
ORGANISATIONS 
OEUVRANT DANS 
L’AGRIÉCOLOGIE)    
Thérèse Kaja 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

Organization wor-
king to raise aware-
ness among farmers’ 
associations on 
the use of organic 
pesticides and the 
marketing of local 
products for the 
financial empower-
ment of women.

ONIONG EAST 1 
WOMEN VISIONARY 
(ABAT)    
Gloria Daibo 

NIGERIA 

Agriculture, crop 
production of local 
staples by leasing si-
zable pieces of lands 
and plant. After 
harvest we share the 
profits. We added 
production, sales 
and packaging  of 
african drinks  and 
snacks. We do this 
by setting up stands 
in the local markets 
and festivities.

OSHALLY-TEE 
VENTURES    
Tolulope Olawale 

NIGERIA 

My business is a 
commercial fish far-
ming. It is to provide 
fingerlings, fresh 
Catfish/Tilapia fish, 
processed/smoked/
spiced Catfish/Ti-
lapia fish, fish feed 
formulation and 
general fish farming 
consultancy. 

OUMY’S AGRI-HUB    
Kadidiatou Cissé 

MALI 

Our company 
evolves in the 
transformation and 
the marketing of 
local agricultural 
products in several 
by-products such 
as tomato puree, 
peeled tomatoes, 
sauce. Our company 
ensures the health 
of the population 
with 100% natural 
products without 
chemical additives 
or coloring.

ONION DOCTOR    
Lucy Wangari 

KENYA 

Onion Doctor is 
your one stop shop 
for all your onion 
value chain needs. 
We work with 
small-holder farmers 
and aggregators in 
increasing yields and 
quality of onions 
produced.

PHARMACIE 
AGRO PASTORALE 
CEPRODEA
Zawadi Balikwisha

REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

Render a profes-
sional and practical 
service to farmers 
and breeders of 
various speculations 
in the agricultural 
fields in phytosani-
tary products and 
services and in the 
veterinary field in 
veterinary services 
and products.

STAR OF CHANGE, 
“STARC-URUMURI”    
Claudine Irankunda 

BURUNDI 

Breeding and trade 
of hens, production 
of food for hens 
and pigs.

SUMNET 
ENTERPRISES
Assumpta Anosike

NIGERIA 

We are into poultry 
production and 
value-chain pro-
cessing of poultry 
products. Our 
products include; 
table size eggs and 
frozen chicken. We 
also run a cold-chain 
service that provides 
small-holder poultry 
farmers with storage 
facility.

SUNATO 
INVESTMENTS    
Grace Suge 

KENYA 

I am a farmer and 
trader of agricultural 
products which 
include cereals, 
potatoes, poultry, 
and other seasonal 
crops. 
Apart from my 
farming endeavor, 
I go around Kenya 
buying produce 
directly from 
farmers and 
supplying the same 
to ready markets.

STORE2DOOR LTD    
Gisele Kagaju 

RWANDA 

Store2door Ltd 
is an innovative 
e-business startup 
that exists to bridge 
the gap between 
farmers and
consumers with the 
use of technology in 
Kigali-Rwanda. 
We allow farmers 
and other vendors 
to list their harvest, 
products on our 
website 
store2door.rw
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WANDA GOAT MILK 
ICE CREAM    
Flavia Nalugwa 

UGANDA 

Wanda Goat Milk Ice 
Cream is at growth 
stage with three 
years in the agro 
industry. With 45 
Kgs of ice cream as 
our first supply stock 
in a month as we 
began our journey, 
we are proud to say 
that we now supply 
over 3000 Kgs a 
month which is a big 
milestone.

WORK ROSELYNE 
LTD    
Roselyne 
Nyirahategekimana 

RWANDA 

We grow and pro-
cess Rosella Hibiscus 
where we make a 
variety of products 
including hibiscus 
powder, tea bag, 
tea and hibiscus dry 
flower. Working with 
almost all farmers in 
the country in diffe-
rent region to collect 
all the country 
harvested Rosella.

YKG FARMS    
Oluwayemisi 
Atobatele 

NIGERIA 

We produce organic 
plantain flour 
which promotes 
good health and 
well-being among 
people. We em-
power women with 
access to our pro-
ducts for reselling at 
wholesale prices.

YOUNG & CREATIVE
FARMING 

Estelle Nzuko 

CAMEROON
 
Doing farming; 
and taking 20% 
of my products, 
and giving it to 
orphanage, widows, 
and disavantaged 
people.

YILON BIZ 
FORTRESS    
Adama Hassan 
Adamu 

NIGERIA 

Yilon Biz Fortress is 
a Poultry business 
that produces eggs 
in Gombe in a bid to 
reduce market gap 
and employs 70% 
women.

VERTABLE LTD    
Irene Masezerano 

RWANDA 

Farmgenix is an 
AgriTech integrated 
agricultural farm 
that is dedicated to 
minimizing post-har-
vest loss with the 
use of technology 
through Artificial 
Intelligence in 
aquaponics, mixed 
farming (poultry and 
bee-keeping) into 
a single, beneficial 
ecosystem to in-
crease its produc-
tivity.

VERTAFRIKA LTD    
Itohan Egbedion 

NIGERIA 

VertAfrika is solving 
food insecurity by 
enhancing nutritious 
food production 
in rural areas and 
providing easy ac-
cess to these foods 
while empowering 
the unemployed 
with marketable 
agribusiness skills to 
earn a sustainable 
income.

VICTORIA 
AGRIBUSINESS    
Donah Chilo 

KENYA 

Victoria Agribusiness 
leverages on techno-
logy to source fresh 
produce and grains 
from smallholder 
farmers. We then 
add value through 
cleaning, sorting 
and grading before 
distributing to food 
retailers, hotels, 
food processors and 
exporters.

AGRICULTURE & AGRITECH

WETU FARM    
Martha Nyachama 

KENYA 

Wetu farm is a self 
driven business. 
Increase in Kenya’s 
population has led 
to increase in edible 
waste up to 44% 
of the total waste. 
Animals waste are 
menace reported 
such as pig waste. 
High accumulation 
and lack of a better 
way to eliminate 
this waste has led 
to environmental 
pollution. 

VERAGER (PVT) LTD
Maureen Vere

ZIMBABWE
 
Verager is a dynamic 
green start-up that 
is now scaling. Its 
co-business is agri 
processing using 
sustainably grown 
crops that are envi-
ronmentally friendly 
harvested, stored 
and processed.  
We produce sau-
sages, burgers and 
dried cowpea mince, 
which come in the 
forms of vegan, 
vegeterian and 
nutritious.   

TOPCITY AGRIHUB
Tela Victor Jummai 

NIGERIA

Social Enterprise 
which is engaged 
in transforming 
the agriculture 
sector starting from 
research, technical 
training to farmers, 
rural girls and 
women on modern 
farming and food 
processing, marke-
ting, distribution.

UZOEBO NIGERIA    
Priscillia Okpali 

NIGERIA 

Uzoebo is all for one 
innovation dedi-
cated to fight food 
insecurity through 
digital and solar 
powered Agro-food 
hub. The physical 
hub is for grocery 
shopping and online 
order pick up while 
the warehouse part 
of the hub is used 
for packaging and 
storing aggregated 
agricultural pro-
ducts.

TOBEST 
AGRICULTURAL 
PRODUCTS LTD
Iretiola  Akinsola 

NIGERIA 

Our products are 
live and processed 
chickens and tur-
keys. Our products 
are fresh, antibio-
tic-free, zero-chemi-
cally preserved and 
well packaged.

THE CHERRY 
ORCHARD FARM    
Mirirai Tembo 

ZAMBIA 

The Cherry Orchard 
Farm is an agri 
business that is in-
terested in growing 
and processing 
crops organically. 
We are currently 
growing and proces-
sing our own organic 
sunflower oil.

THREE ROOFS 
INVESTMENT LTD     
Annie Chabala  
Kapapula Landu  

ZAMBIA 

Cassava value chain 
promotion; crisps 
& hand sanitizer 
production. 
The intention of 
starting our initiative 
was to bring deve-
lopment, employ-
ment and uplift the 
standards of life for 
the people of Luapu-
la province.

TERRE NOTRE FIERTE    
Monique Ballo 

BENIN 

Our company ope-
rates in agro-food 
and transforms 
cassava into gari, 
tapioca, atiékè and 
bread flour accor-
ding to hygiene and 
quality standards 
for marketing in 
Benin and in the 
sub-region. We have 
a permanent staff 
of 4 women and 2 
men.

WOMEN AGRI 
INVESTMENT 
HUB (WAIH)    
Isabel Martah 
Ngouangnia 

CAMEROON 

The Proposed bu-
siness idea Agri-Cli-
nics & Agri-Business 
centre is women 
focus business 
center created to 
alleviate poverty 
and social ills among 
women and female 
entrepreneurs. The 
Center seeks to ope-
rate four business 
units.

TARANDIRA 
INVESTMENTS    
Ruth Lemani TSIKU 

MALAWI 

I am in agri-
business, owing 
a piece of land 
where I produce 
legumes especially 
groundnuts, 
soya beans and 
sunflower. My dream 
is to extend my farm 
and add value to 
the products like 
producing cooking 
oil, peanut, soy-
pieces and livestock 
feed.

Gracia Nabintu Kisole 
ETS GLOBAL NUCLEUS    
Democratic Republic 
of Congo
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AGENCIA 
FUNERÁRIA 
«GO TO HEAVEN»    
Elsa Furtado 

CAPE VERDE 

Sell coffins and 
provide related 
services to people 
in the difficult time 
when they lose 
they related ones. 
Protocol with the 
local Government 
service to provide this 
service to vulnerable 
people. 

CRYSTAL AFRICA 
CLEANING 
SERVICE LTD      
Nanyama Anyiti 

KENYA 

Crystal Africa 
Cleaning Service 
is a hygiene and 
waste management 
provider focused 
on providing long-
term sustainable 
hygiene and waste 
management 
solutions while 
creating meaningful 
employment for 
youth without 
tertiary education. 

DOSY    
Menna Farouk 

EGYPT 

Dosy is an online 
platform”Dosybikes.
com” through which 
any female user can 
book her scooter or 
bicycle classes online 
and then we match 
her with the nearest 
instructor and at her 
desired schedules. 
Our solution solves 
the problem of 
gender-biased 
micromobility in a 
conservative society 
like Egypt.

ART-PESOUNG    
Joséphine Bogne 
Lémou Tine 

SENEGAL 

ART-PESOUNG 
specializes in wash 
service, construc-
tion and sale of 
ecological toilets 
with raw earth bricks 
and a new biogas pit 
technology capable 
of producing biogas 
and bio-fertilizer in 
rural areas.

BGG 
ENTERTAINMENT      
Obiageli Obiago 

NIGERIA 

BGG Entertainment 
is Africa’s foremost, 
forward-thinking, 
result-driven com-
pany that specializes 
in content creation, 
visibility and pairing 
talented creatives 
and entrepreneurs 
with businesses 
to provide skillful 
contributions. 

AS’SOUÉ 
Princesse Sévérine 
Poadiagué 

BURKINA FASO
 
As’soue is a com-
pany specializing in 
the recovery of plas-
tic waste through 
the recycling and 
processing of used 
tires. As’soue offers 
a range of more 
than 100 types of 
recycled and artisa-
nally transformed 
products.

CHAMSSIA     
Nadia adam 
Chamchadine 

CHAD 

Chamssia aims at 
participate in the 
sustainable mana-
gement of wood 
resources and to 
achieve the objective 
of marketing 10,000 
CHAMSSIA stoves 
over three years, to 
meet the demand of 
the inhabitants, who 
depend on charcoal 
for cooking.

ATLAS DIFAE 
Meryem LAHCINI

MOROCCO 

Our proposal is part 
of the contribution 
to the sustainable 
management of 
forest resources, 
it is therefore the 
recovery of olive 
waste (pomace and 
vegetable water) for 
the production of 
Biofuel which can 
replace the wood of 
the forests and the 
coal.

CHARIS MUKISA 
GLOBAL CONSULTS 
LTD  
Caroline Namubiru

UGANDA 

Our company has 
the objective of 
establishing a sustai-
nable and conti-
nually improving 
multidiscipline firm 
specializing in a full 
range of Civil-Struc-
tural-Geotechni-
cal Engineering, 
Construction, Mate-
rials and Laboratory 
Testing Services.

CONSTECH    
Mukashyaka 
Redempta 

RWANDA 

My business 
consists of 
leveraging the 
benefit of the 
internet in selling 
and importing 
building materials 
using  e-commerce 
platform where 
construction 
companies order 
material for 
construction and 
we deliver those 
materials directly 
to their site.

CLIMATE & 
SUSTAINABLE 

DEVELOPMENT

0
AMJUROSE GLOBAL 
SERVICES LIMITED     
Amaka Nworah 

NIGERIA 

Amjurose Global 
Services Limited is a 
green company that 
mainly recycles tires 
to make school shoes, 
factory boots and 
already made soles for 
shoe dealers, thereby 
ensuring a more 
sustainable environ-
ment while producing 
quality products.

ATOK ALUMINIUM 
SOLUTIONS     
Emelda Matabane 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Atok Aluminium 
Solutions (Pty) Ltd 
creates aluminium 
fittings for homes 
and businesses. Our 
high quality alumi-
nium fittings are 
resistant to harsh 
weather conditions 
and will protect your 
home against the 
elements, ensuring 
optimal energy 
efficiency and lower 
electricity bills.

AGRICYCLE 
UGANDA    
Lydia Amongi 

UGANDA 

AgriCycle Uganda 
aims at promoting of 
environmental sus-
tainability through 
turning agricultural 
feed stocks/waste 
such as rice husk, 
groundnut
husk and maize 
comb into charcoal 
briquettes which is 
an alternative source 
of fuel for cooking.

ART ET TECHNIQUE 
MALAGASY    
Innocente 
Rafehifandaminana 

MADAGASCAR 

We work in the field 
of waste recovery: 
studies and develop-
ment. We produce 
and sell ecological 
charcoal based 
on the biomass of 
agro-forestry waste 
such as straws and 
stalks, the hulls of 
agricultural residues.

ECONEXUS 
VENTURES
Dzigbordi Patience 
Alifo 

NIGERIA 

Econexus Ventures 
business operations 
focus on sustainable 
biofuel and 
waste-to-energy 
production using 
environmentally 
friendly technologies. 
Our ethanol fuel and 
stove heat up to full 
intensity quickly, 
as opposed to the 
gradual heating of 
firewood or charcoal. 

ECO PRESTIGE/BF     
Mamou Bagaya 

BURKINA FASO 

Eco prestige BF is a 
production unit for 
reusable, washable 
and degradable 
non-woven fabric 
packaging and bags. 
We have four types 
of products:
pharmacy packa-
ging, bread bags,
advertising bags, 
market bags.

ENALIADE 
ENTERPRISE 
Sena-Emefa Azaglo

GHANA

We make different 
kinds of packaging 
products from 
paper. We source 
for paper and 
develop the designs 
of the products 
from scratch. We 
sell to companies 
that need packaging 
materials for their 
products.

FAMRAM 
SOLUTIONS    
Shamila Ramjawan 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Famram Solutions 
is an outsourced 
marketing company. 
In 2016, I launched 
my own brand of the 
menstrual cup, the 
PrincessD Menstrual 
Cup. This is to keep 
girls in school during 
menstruation. I also 
supply mobile trolley 
libraries, maths and 
science labs and 
childhood develop-
ment resources.
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ISMAST ENERGY    
Ismène Ahamide 

BENIN 

ISMAST Energy 
specializes in 
electrical enginee-
ring, renewable 
energy and energy 
efficiency and offers 
energy solutions 
adapted to all needs 
as well as the sale 
of equipment and 
various services.

KIEL BIEN-ÊTRE      
Célia CHABI 

BENIN 

Kiel Bien-être is 
the baobab in all its 
forms. Incredible 
baobab derivatives 
such as baobab 
whiskey, baobab 
potash, baobab 
butter, baobab oil, 
baobab toast and 
so on. We want to 
establish ourselves 
by 2030 as the best 
and largest baobab 
valuation company 
in Africa.

LADY MARINE 
CONSULTANCY 
FIRM     
Josephine Edward 

NAMIBIA 

Lady Marine Consul-
tancy Firm is a bu-
siness that provides 
expert advice and 
guidance to com-
panies operating 
within the ocean, 
various academic 
institutions particu-
lar female students, 
the fishing industry 
and the general 
public at large. 

MOTSULE PROJECTS    
Moritimone Anna 
Molala 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Organic farming and 
food processing. 
We motivate each 
other by visiting 
the gardens and 
share our products. 
Permaculture is 
a simple way of 
farming as we use 
the resources we 
have. We incourage 
younger people to 
sustain in farming.

MI-ARINA 

Lalanirina 
Rasoloarimanga 

MADAGASCAR
 
Mi-Arina is a project 
that transforms 
organic waste into 
green charcoal 
to help reduce 
pressure on forests 
and wood resources, 
CO2 emissions, and 
improve household 
well-being.

LUUMA 

Ndeye Babou 

SENEGAL
 
Luuma is a trusted 
digital platform 
that simplifies 
and secures the 
transport of goods 
and merchandise 
between Europe and 
Africa. It is a trusted 
intermediation ser-
vice that connects 
referenced carriers 
and customers.

MOSAIC HOLDINGS 
(PTY) LTD MOSAIC 
HOLDINGS (PTY) 
LTD    
Keboife Bale 

BOTSWANA 

100% women owned 
Botswana company 
established in 2008 
as a multi-discipli-
nary professional 
building consultancy 
services, Construc-
tion, refurbishments  
& Maintenance 
services.

MIBSY OUTDOOR 
Michelle Kanokanga

ZIMBABWE 

We transform post 
consumer plastic 
waste into plastic 
lumber to make 
outdoor furniture 
products. These 
include benches, 
chairs, tables, lounge 
seats, dining sets, 
gazebos and pergola 
furniture as well as 
decking platforms, 
fencing and signage.

KOLA 
TECHNOLOGIES LTD 
(KOLA MARKET)    
Marie-Reine-
Seshie 

GHANA 

Kola helps SMEs 
grow by leveraging 
AI to provide inven-
tory recommenda-
tions, guaranteed 
sales and tailored 
financing. With Kola, 
these SMEs can now 
stock the right levels 
of inventory, get the 
financing to grow 
their businesses. 

GREENER CITY    
Victoria Ubani 

NIGERIA 

Soya Africa is spe-
cialized in develo-
ping an improved 
nutritious soyabean 
based food such as 
soy-milk, soy-flour, 
soy-pap, soy cakes, 
soy swallow and soy 
beverages to provi-
ding dietary diversifi-
cation to low income 
communities.

GRUPO ESSENCE 
HOLDINGS, LDA    
Milva Santos 

MOZAMBIQUE 

This Group operates 
flexibly and effi-
ciently, identifying 
business opportu-
nities and assisting 
in the development 
of the project for 
clients, establishing 
its position as a hol-
ding company that 
provides services.

HOPE SERVICES    
Emilie Rasoanindrina 

MADAGASCAR 

HOPE Services works 
on the revalorization 
of recyclable waste 
in Madagascar who 
has goals to solve 
the insalubrity in the 
streets of the cities 
and the air pollution 
and aims at offer a 
collection service for 
all types of waste 
from individuals and 
public and private 
establishments and 
the sale of recyclable 
waste.

MICRONDARRYOL 
CO LTD)    
Aderonke Tanimowo 

NIGERIA 

We are turning 
fashion or textile 
waste to wealth by 
converting fashion 
scraps into wearable 
and luxury outfits, 
fashion accesso-
ries, encouraging 
sustainable fashion 
in the society. We 
also train aspiring 
fashion designers on 
sustainable fashion.

CLIMATE & SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

GIE NIAGALE    
Mariam Touré 

MALI 

GIE Niagale operates 
in sanitation by 
collecting household 
waste, restaurants 
and public services, 
and operates in the 
collection of light 
and hard plastic 
waste (HDPE, PP, 
PET), sorting, was-
hing and crushing of 
this waste, as well as 
raising awareness 
among customers.

GREEN ENERGY 
COMPANY SARL
Angélique Nina 
Assiba Ngo Njiki 
Epse Tomo Lebogo

CAMEROON
 
Production of 
compacted charcoal 
briquettes for long-
lasting cooking and 
barbecues without 
unpleasant smoke. 
We also raise public 
awareness about 
recycling waste and 
the importance 
of protecting our 
forests.

NATURAL 
VIVER SAUDÁVEL    
Ayana Dom 
Libardoni 

CAPE VERDE 

I’m Ayana and I will 
open a zero waste 
store here in Boa 
Vista Island, Cape 
Verde. The aim is 
also to work with the 
local population to 
manufacture quality 
local products and 
artefacts, valuing 
fairtrade and local 
labour.

NEW HOPE 
FOR THE POOR     
Laetitia 
Ndayishimiye  

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

We work to help 
local communities 
to conserve the 
natural resources 
they depend upon, 
transform markets 
and policies toward 
sustainability, and 
protect and restore 
species and their 
habitats. 

NEOLLI 
Mariem Faghraoui

MOROCCO 

Neolli offers Mo-
roccan and African 
craftsmen the oppor-
tunity to digitize their 
operations and to 
reach beyond where 
they are located. For 
this, Neolli provides 
them with a perso-
nalized online store, 
a supply chain and 
targeted marketing 
around the products 
and the brand image 
of the craftsman.

OFF&TIE GRID 
SOLAR COMPANY 
Langanani Dube

ZIMBABWE 

We design, construct, 
operate, sell and 
lease renewable 
energy power plants 
in particular mobile 
power generators 
based on wind, 
solar and any other  
non-conventional 
energy sources, 
to combat energy 
shortage and poor 
finance mechanisms 
to acquire clean 
energy systems.

PV SERVIÇOS 
Laura Reis 

CAPE VERDE 

Installation and 
maintenance of 
solar panels.
We install solar 
systems without 
having to buy the 
complete system. 
The customer makes 
the payment in ins-
tallments, having a 
fixed monthly favor 
to pay until the in-
vestment amount is 
met and the system 
will be entirely his. 

RC RETRAINING    
Anny Darlene 
Ndorimana 

BURUNDI 

This company aims 
for sustainable en-
trepreneurship, sani-
tation and recycling 
with women at the 
heart of this action, 
awareness and 
recovery of plastics, 
training in recycling 
trades, paid training 
in sustainable en-
trepreneurship and 
empowerment of 
women.
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WASTEZON    
Jacqueline 
Mukarukundo 

RWANDA 

With a vision of 
creating a waste-free 
world, the Wastezon 
app assists the 
recycling actors 
(repairers, scrap-
pers, industries) to 
outsource their raw 
materials while on 
the other hand hel-
ping the households 
(domestic & insti-
tutional) to get rid 
of their e-waste by 
selling them. 

WET CONSULTANCY     
Doha Alhassan 

SUDAN 

WET Consultancy is 
a 100% Sudanese 
consultancy foun-
ded by distinctive 
engineers having 
competent expe-
rience in consultancy 
with the objective of 
establishing a world 
class Consultancy 
using state-of-the-
art techniques. 
It will provide 
training, consulting 
services at an affor-
dable price.

TEETEN 
ENTERPRISE 
PTY LTD     
Thandi Nkosi 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Teeten Enterprise is 
a liquid petroleum 
gas supplier, 
offering a door 
to door delivery 
service. Our 
target market is 
households and 
small businesses, 
we are mainly 
focusing on Low-
income households 
without access to 
electricity. 

THE ABOVE 
GROUND MINING 
PROJECT    
Sinqobile Ndlovu 

ZIMBABWE 

TAGMP is a pilot 
social enterprise 
that provides 
gender-centric, 
green entrepre-
neurship solutions 
to socio-economic 
& environmental 
problems toward 
gainful employment 
creation and sustai-
nable development.
 

VEHO MAJISAFI    
Veronica Hollela 

TANZANIA 

At VeHo, we sell 
clean treated 
drinking water to 
customers with their 
own containers to 
fetch water in their 
own amount. We 
intend to shed light 
on how the water 
refilling business 
could potentially 
contribute to a 
reduction of plastic 
waste and promote 
clean and affordable 
drinking water.

CLIMATE & SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

SUPPORT 
CONSULTING 
SERVICE SOCIEDADE 
UNIPESSOAL LDA 
Aurora Matavel

MOZAMBIQUE
 
SCS, Lda is a 
company that 
provides integrated 
urban pest control 
and ecological 
washing services. 
We help our 
customers to avoid 
diseases transmitted 
by pests and we 
reduce the waste of 
water by washing 
furniture.

Josephine Edward 
LADY MARINE 
CONSULTANCY FIRM     
Namibia

RIM-PACK 
Zeinebou Alioune Ba

MAURITANIA 

RIM-Pack, is a com-
pany manufacturing 
and marketing 
biodegradable 
paper bags (simple 
and personalized) 
with the aim of 
contributing to the 
protection of our 
environment and to 
self-employment.

SAMBALIA
Honimahery Radert 

MADAGASCAR

Sambalia is the zero 
waste shop that 
offers food, beauty 
and well-being 
products, healthy 
catering on our 
rooftop or to be 
delivered in zero 
waste containers, 
events to strengthen 
the community and 
awareness and trai-
ning for businesses.

RECLAIM GREEN 
PVT LTD      
Tariro Makuku  

ZIMBABWE 

Reclaim Green Pvt 
LTD is a woman 
headed organization 
that aims to adress 
the climate change 
problems. The 
Business specializes 
in solar energy 
systems, biofuels( 
biogas, biodesiel 
and briquettes), and 
clean cooking stove.

SHAVIK 
INVESTMENTS LTD    
Susan Maina 

KENYA 

Shavik Investments 
Ltd  is a real estate 
solution to both lan-
dlords and tenants. 
The company provi-
des rent collection 
agency services, 
property mainte-
nance, property 
bill settlements, 
up to date market 
information, as well 
as ensuring tenants 
have all the ameni-
ties they need.
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ADAMAWA 
CODE KIDS     
Alima Nzeket Njoya 
Bessama 

CAMEROON 

The aim of the 
project is to promote 
learning through the 
use of ICT and intro-
duce new technolo-
gies to the students 
to prepare them 
for the digital age. It 
also aims to reduce 
the gap of access to 
education of children 
between rural and 
urban areas like in 
my community.

ADEJ 
CONSTRUCTION 
AND INTERIOR
ACADEMY    
Olajumoke Adedeji 

NIGERIA 

ADEJ construction 
and interior is a start 
up firm that special-
izes in construction 
and space design 
and decoration to 
empower women 
and youth in their 
community to 
acquire expertise and 
also facilitate training 
and mentorship on 
interior decor.

FO’SAINA
Henintsoa 
Razafiarisoa 

MADAGASCAR 

Production and 
distribution of fun 
and educational 
videos, concept 
of web series with 
15,000 subscribers 
that deals with 
social facts. Our 
creative strength 
is the writing and 
the dramatic art 
and/or fiction that 
we use to convey 
social themes and 
convey messages in 
a playful way.

EACH 1 TSHWARA 1       
Tsholanang 
Seakamela 

SOUTH AFRICA 

We are an organisa-
tion based in Preto-
ria, South Africa. We 
provide educational 
assistance, subs-
tance abuse preven-
tion and awareness 
programmes to high 
school pupils with 
the goal of reducing 
high school drop 
outs and keeping 
youth engaged in 
meaningful activi-
ties.

EDUCA GROUP LTD    
Gloria Hakiza 

RWANDA 

Educa Group its a 
Rwandan based 
EdTech startup that 
helps students to 
achieve their career 
goals through 
training, mentorship 
and talent matching 
with schools, star-
tups and medium 
sized companies
that needs best ta-
lents (skilled-labor).

FRANKY’S 
FOUNDATION 
Frankline Ojiambo

KENYA

Frankys Founda-
tion is a registered 
nonprofit organi-
zation operating in 
Nairobi County in 
the CBD area which 
is more concerned 
with innovators 
among the youths. 
The organization 
was founded in 
2019 with the aim of 
encouraging Kenyan 
youths to become 
future entrepre-
neurs.

ESCOLINHA LUZ 
ARCO-ÍRIS     
Aldina Pereira Semedo 

CAPE VERDE 

We are an institution 
that promotes the 
care and reception 
of children from 
3 months to 10 
years old with the 
services of: daycare, 
kinder-garden, baby-
sitting and leisure 
activities. Our role is 
to support families 
in the reception, 
custody, protection, 
security and all the 
basic health care 
necessary for the 
development of the 
child.

GENUINE WOMAN-
HOOD INITIATIVE 
PATHWAY TO 
NATION BUILDING     
Jane Ndukwe 

NIGERIA 

Our mission is to 
raise exemplary 
African ladies who 
will apply their 
intuitive skills, innate 
feminine traits 
and make value 
based choices in 
leadership in order 
to promote gender 
equality and equity, 
reduce vulnerability 
to abuse, promote 
complementarity, 
and peaceful coexis-
tence. 

AFRIKA MATTERS 
INITIATIVE    
Farai Mubaiwa 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Empowering and 
Upskilling Young 
Africans with critical 
skills and tools to 
transform Africa.  
We have impacted 
the lives of over 
27 000 African 
youth and diaspora 
through our flagship 
programs.

BUELOJOBS      
Janna Barbosa 

GUINEA BISSAU 

BueloJobs is a digital 
job vacancy platform 
that connects 
professional talent 
with job opportu-
nities. We ensure 
that companies 
have access to the 
greatest number of 
professional talents 
during the recruit-
ment processes and 
thus are able to find 
and select the best 
professional to join 
their team.

ARKASIA TRAINING 
Riantsoa 
Kanto Najaina 
Tovohasimbavaka 

BURKINA FASO
 
Arkasia Training 
offers training, 
technical assistan-
ce, and research 
services to equip 
youth and entry-le-
vel professionals 
in the community 
development field 
with the expertise to 
propose innovative 
approaches and ex-
cel as professionals 
in the field.

COURS SENEGAL 
PLUS (COURSEN+)     
Fatou Mayoro Fall 

SENEGAL 

Coursen+ is a school 
support agency that 
offers adapted and 
personalized lessons 
for each child in all 
subjects from the 
big section to the 
terminal and for 
adults.
We offer courses 
for the Senegalese, 
French and Bilingual 
program.

BOOCARE 
Zaviera Gwladys 
Kemini Fongang

CAMEROON 

Boocare is a child-
care service to assist 
the parent, present 
or not, in the edu-
cation of their child, 
to offer frameworks 
to welcome children 
in an adapted and 
secure environment.

DELIZER_257  
Delicia Izere

BURUNDI 

Delizer-257 is an 
audio-visual produc-
tion company that 
supports companies 
and organizations 
on their communi-
cation, visibility and 
digital marketing 
plan. Delizer-257 
carries an innova-
tive project on the 
integration of digital 
skills among young 
girls and women.

DORIS COMPUTER 
CENTER AND 
STATIONARY    
Onyinye Jennifer 
Ekwem 

NIGERIA 

Doris computer and 
stationary is a one 
stop standard and 
registered internet 
cafe and stationary 
shop that is fully 
equipped with the 
latest technology 
and offers basic 
computer literacy 
training, coding, web 
creation, copying 
scanning & printing.

EDUCATION
EDUTECH

0
AFRICAN CHANGE-
MAKERS INITIATIVE     
Olatilewa Egbetokun 

NIGERIA 

We are a catalyst 
for transformation 
& impact for African 
youths, women 
and girls across 54 
African countries. We 
identifie new ideas, 
nurture creative 
innovation and 
develop an engaged 
change-making lead-
ers and communities 
through online and 
face-to-face connec-
tivity programs.

BOOK MART     
Rehema Bashir 

TANZANIA 

Bringing together 
authors, books and 
readers. We are 
creating a space 
where they both 
complement each 
other and thrive. We 
solve readership and 
ignorance challen-
ges by selling books 
online and creating a 
community of book 
lovers through our 
diverse book clubs.

ELIBAS PEACE 
INTERNATIONAL
Elizabeth Essiene 

NIGERIA

My business is a 
learning center 
that provides 
quality education 
and computerized 
experience to both 
teachers and pupils 
aged 3 to 14 years 
old, in a conducive 
environment for an 
affordable cost to 
parents.
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ITERAMBERE 
MURWARUKA 
SERVICES    
Evangeline 
Mugishawimana 

BENIN 

We offer local 
employers the 
opportunity to pro-
mote qualified and 
experienced young 
girls and boys by or-
ganizing six-month 
training courses for 
cooks and three 
months for nurses.

IVONOMAD      
Ebagnyni Lisette 
Andrée Vie 

IVORY COAST 

Ivonomad is a com-
pany that offers pro-
ducts and services 
related to tourism 
and education and 
the creation of 
educational and fun 
games to introduce 
children to Africa 
and develop their 
general culture.

ORIMO PLUS 
Joelle Claude Kayi 
Mathey-Apossan 

TOGO 

ORIMO PLUS offers 
multiple services 
in the education 
sector through 
digital platforms 
such as the 
electronic library, 
an exercise module 
and corrections, a 
module connecting 
with teachers or 
orientation module.

PERFECT 
HOMEWORK 
INTERNATIONAL    
Omoyeni Ehindero 

NIGERIA 

A-Z event planners, 
training institute 
on waste recycling, 
interior and 
exterior services. 
Women economic 
empowerment 
centre.

LACTAN 
MINISTRIES     
Ency Jackson 
Mwalukasa 

TANZANIA 

We provide access 
to vocation schools, 
training of Life skills 
and provide soft 
loans for entrepre-
neurship, also we 
support young ones 
to get employments 
on our project 
businesses for small 
women entrepre-
neurs, young girls 
and talented youths.

MK MOTOR’S 
SERVICES    
Massamba Basilde 
Faïda Leange 

REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

MK Motors is a 
car service station 
with various areas, 
namely a profes-
sional car wash, a 
repair shop, a car 
park, a shop for the 
sale of accessories 
and lubricants and a 
restaurant.

MEGATRONIC 
NETWORK 
SOLUTIONS LTD    
Akinjeji Roseline 
Temitope 

NIGERIA 

Megatronic 
Network solutions 
Ltd is a software 
development and 
ICT educational 
training specialist 
company  for 
primary, secondary 
schools  and tertiary 
institutions in 
Nigeria and Africa.

LEDJA INC. 
Dorcus Lumumba

KENYA
 
LEDJA is a tech 
company building 
document digitiza-
tion and verification 
tools for mass use 
to unlock socio-eco-
nomic benefits. Our 
mission is to unlock 
social and economic 
opportunities by 
becoming the «ask 
google» of docu-
ment digitization 
and data verification 
tools accessible to all 
consumers.

LADE SARL 
Letissia Atte 

IVORY COAST
 
Our company is spe-
cialized in monitor 
reading and child 
development and 
offers several ser-
vices around early 
childhood to combat 
the learning crisis 
and professionalize 
the childcare sector.

LEGSAPPAREL 
NIG. LTD 
Mojisola Eteng-Oloto

NIGERIA 

LegsApparel is a 
fashion education 
company that 
empowers fashion 
creatives with voca-
tional skills needed 
to grow & excel.  
Our digital ‘fashion 
skills HR’ platform 
matches skills with 
fashion industry 
needs for HR, job 
sourcing, sales & 
contracts.

NGOFUNDS 
Odinakachi Eunice-
Mary Ijeoma

NIGERIA 

Perazim Consults 
Enterprises aka 
NGOFunds is a social 
enterprise focused 
on sustainable deve-
lopment goals. She 
shares knowledge 
with impact-preneurs 
on how to start, 
structure, to funding 
to sustainably build 
an impact-driven 
Social enterprise/
NGO leveraging 
technology. 

NYTIRA GROUP 
SARL     
Tiphaine N’zi-Yoha 

IVORY COAST 

NYTIRA GROUP SARL 
is a multi-sector 
Ivorian company 
which core business 
is communication. 
We have designed 
the NOSKO brand 
which is a set 
of educational 
assistance tools, 
based on an 
educational game 
system, consumers 
learn by playing, 
coloring, reading.

KIGALI DREAM 
MOTOR LTD   
Belise Dusabe 

RWANDA 

Kigali Dream Motor 
LTD is a training 
center and garage 
that offers mechan-
ical and automobile 
skills to young 
women who want to 
pursue their career 
through TVET (Tech-
nical & vocational 
education and
training).

HOSPITALITY 
CONNECT 
CONSULTING 
SERVICES    
Flora Mbewe 
Chunga 

MALAWI 

HCCS works closely 
with professionals 
from hotel training 
schools in Malawi. 
The firm also has a 
technical know-how 
to train and develop 
school leavers 
including marginal-
ized women in the 
hospitality field.

HULII    
Isilda Hulilapi 
Manuel 

ANGOLA 

HULII is a non-
governmental, for-
profit, educational, 
consulting, and 
commercial 
company which 
offers online and 
1-to-1 professional 
training to improve 
the clients work 
performance and to 
reach career goals.

INTELLIGENT 
BUSINESS 
CONSULTANCY     
Gladys Shumbambiri  

ZIMBABWE 

Intelligent Business 
Consultancy is 
a coaching and 
financial advisory 
services company 
which provides Bu-
siness Consultancy, 
financial education, 
microfinance mana-
gement, business 
skills training and 
personal develop-
ment training.

MAID4U-SL    
Mariam Janneh 

SIERRA LEONE 

MAID4U-SL is a 
nanny and domestic 
service cooperative 
that trains women 
on domestic services 
like children care, 
elder care and 
also trains them to 
cosmetics, baking, 
tailoring and others 
creative activities to 
earn money.

EDUCATION - EDUTECH

GROUPE SCOLAIRE 
MARIAME BAH
Fatimatou 
Lougammé Diallo

GUINEA
 
I created my school 
to improve the 
quality of education 
by offering a 
French-speaking 
education and a 
notion of English in 
accordance with the 
standards in force. 
Next year, we want 
to offer upgrades 
for young girls 
and children with 
disabilities.

Cecilia Wairimu 
UPIA SOLUTIONS     
Kenya
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UPIA SOLUTIONS     
Cecilia Wairimu 

KENYA 

We train and 
coach on entre-
preneurship, do 
consultancy services 
on how to start and 
run a successful 
business, how to 
do tendering for 
government and 
private projects.

UPLIFITNG 
THE GIRL CHILD      
Grace Ningejeje 

BURUNDI 

Uplifting the Girl 
Child is a social en-
terprise founded in 
2018 which focuses 
on Girls and women 
empowerment 
through social and 
economic standing. 
Our mission is to 
empower girls and 
women through 
education, health, 
entrepreneurship 
and advocacy for 
gender equality.

WURAMI      
Ayodélé Ognin 

BENIN 

WURAMI is an SAEI 
created in Benin in 
2019, specializing 
in training, financial 
education, personal 
development; digital 
initiation and capa-
city building for wo-
men entrepreneurs 
with a focus on 
entrepreneurs living 
with disabilities.

SIRI THE BRAND      
Wambui Ng’ang’a 

KENYA 

We are empowering 
children - Africa’s fu-
ture employers, lea-
ders and innovators 
- to use their skills 
to solve problems 
for Africa and create 
employment and 
other income gene-
rating opportunities 
for themselves, and 
others.

SKOOQS    
Oluwadamilola 
Soyombo 

NIGERIA 

Skooqs is an e-lear-
ning platform fo-
cused on providing 
African children with 
access to technology 
courses at a young 
age. We are Course-
ra for kids. So when 
you think about 
African kids learning 
21st century skills, 
Skooqs is your go to 
platform.

UNIQUE 
EDUCATION    
Johanna Robertse 

SOUTH AFRICA 

It is a center 
providing training 
in sustainable 
agriculture to 
rural women. It also 
provides Adult Basic 
Education in culinary 
and sustainable 
foodgardening skills. 
It is a multi-purpose 
educational center. 

SHE CODES 
Najla Almissalati

LIBYA
 
She Codes provi-
des mainly training 
courses for women 
and children. For 
women, we provide 
different forms of 
training: Coding and 
business Bootcamp, 
in-depth course for 
designing, pro-
gramming, writing, 
Career development, 
program designed 
for children to teach 
them coding.

YALANE 
Astou Faye

SENEGAL
 
Yalane is a digital 
platform where eve-
ry entrepreneur or 
anyone aspiring to 
undertake can find 
all the information 
necessary for the 
creation, formaliza-
tion and promotion 
of their business.

EDUCATION - EDUTECH

PINK CODRS 
AFRICA  
Hlongwane Mbali

SOUTH AFRICA 

Pink Codrs Africa is 
an institute set up in 
2017 to address the 
current shortage of 
female software de-
velopers worldwide 
(with a specific focus 
on Africa) by Upskil-
ling and reskilling 
women with in-de-
mand tech skills and 
matching them with 
job demand. 

SAYIWE 
MICROFINANCE    
Stellah Msongole 

MALAWI 

Sayiwe Microfinance 
lenders small scale  
loans  to women 
entrepreneurs in 
rural areas  as well 
as employees. The 
company also offers 
credit in the form of 
small working capital 
loans. The small 
loans enables en-
trepreneurs to start 
or expand micro, 
small and medium 
enterprises. 

Jane Ndukwe 
GENUINE WOMAN-
HOOD INITIATIVE 
PATHWAY TO 
NATION BUILDING     
Nigeria 

PHOENIX REVIVAL 
ASSOCIATION 
Elisabeth Ngwain Sih  

CAMEROON 

Phoenix Revival As-
sociation is a social 
enterprise that seeks 
to train and rehabili-
tate broken women 
(like prostitutes 
and IDPs displaced 
by the ongoing 
Anglophone crises 
in Cameroon) and 
the less privileged 
in society, offering 
them Vocational 
and Entrepreneurial 
skills. 
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ZIADA     
Annabel Angwenyi 

KENYA 

Ziada offers service 
providers with access 
to real time job 
opportunities across 
twelve categories 
(auto, education, 
events, farm & 
garden, finance, food 
& beverage, health & 
beauty, household, 
Legal, Pets, skilled 
trade and technology) 
within the country.

CORNESS 
INVESTMENT    
Corness Mwafulirwa 

MALAWI 

Demand for banking 
services are high 
in rural areas. Our 
business offers 
cash deposits, cash 
withdrawals, bill 
payments, and 
Paisa and  Mukuru 
services. We make 
revenues from the 
commissions we get 
from the contractor 
banks and also small 
loans we offer to our 
customers.

MASIKE NDLOVU 
& ASSOCIATES 
(PVT) LTD      
Primrose Phiri 

ZIMBABWE 

We conduct 
universal solutions 
for businesses 
especially women 
driven empires. As 
a universal solution 
we host seminars 
addressing issues to 
do with basic income 
versus expenditure, 
savings, investments 
and other financial 
related matters.

GOSMARTVALUE 
Sethebe 
Manake 

BOTSWANA
 
Gosmartvalue 
is a solution for 
investors, financiers 
and developers who 
have had to use gut 
feel, suffered high 
risk premiums or left 
deals on the table 
because of lack of 
or insufficient infor-
mation for them to 
make high risk real 
estate decisions. 

1010 SOLUTIONS LTD 
Joy Agbadu 

NIGERIA
 
1010 Solutions 
Limited is involved 
in the organization, 
re-organization and 
storage of records 
and documents for 
financial institu-
tions, non-financial 
institutions. We 
undertake archiving 
and document 
management which 
is the digitalization 
of the records for 
electronic archival 
and retrieval.

REAL CYBER 
ONLINE     
Ugochukwu Ugwu 

NIGERIA 

My business focus 
on ICT solution 
including all digital 
technology that 
assists individuals, 
businesses and 
organizations in 
using information. It 
covers all electronic 
products that deal 
with information in a 
digital form.

MAAME 
ASSURANCES SARL 
Michelle Linda 
Mabouopda Fotso 
Epse Nkwimi Nana

CAMEROON 

Maame Assurances 
Sarl is an insurance 
intermediation 
company which 
goal is to support 
prospects from the 
insurance proposal 
to the subscription, 
monitoring of insu-
rance contracts after 
subscription and 
follow-up of claims 
files.

TIKETA  
Eulalie Dakouo

BURUNDI 

Tiketa is a web plat-
form and a mobile 
application (Android 
and IOS) for booking 
travel tickets (bus, 
flight), events (festi-
vals, concerts, confe-
rences, congresses, 
forums, panels, gala 
dinners, etc.), and 
places to visit online.

TRACKBOOK 
CONSULTANTS 
LIMITED   
Lucy Njoroge

KENYA 

Trackbook is an 
all-women-led 
bookkeeping firm 
in the country that 
is incorporating 
technology to im-
prove service provis. 
We provide virtual 
accounting services, 
mainly bookkeeping, 
tax and payroll to 
SMES.

VOLA CREDIT    
Polly Karwitha 

KENYA 

As an independent 
financial services 
firm, we have access 
to different financial 
products to enable 
our clients to make 
informed financial 
decisions. We use 
proven finance 
strategies de-
signed to meet risk 
tolerance and stand 
up against market 
volatility.

FINTECH
0

DIAPALÉMA-TECH     
Coumba Bandé 
Diallo 

SENEGAL 

Diapalema-Tech is 
an innovative digital 
credit solution that 
connects low-income 
people and luxury 
boutiques through a 
marketplace and an 
installment payment 
solution to offer a 
fast distribution and 
shopping system.

NOBUK.AFRICA     
Jani Landman 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Nobuk offers micro 
and small businesses 
to manage and grow 
their businesses. We 
offers automated 
transaction tracking 
with mobile money 
and a few Kenyan 
banks as well as 
customer engage-
ment solution that 
allows businesses to 
build their digital fi-
nancial and business 
records.

FUTURE-PRENEURS 
ZAMBIA 
Kasanda Kasanda 

ZAMBIA
 
My organization is 
conducting public 
health education as a 
strategy to enlighten 
both health educa-
tors, students and 
the general public 
on the safe abortion 
policy of Zambia. We 
believe that a good 
knowledge by health 
teachers could trickle 
down to students and 
the general public. 

MG CASH ADVANCES  
Martha 
Fungamwango 

ZAMBIA
 
MG Cash advances 
is an online lending 
micro finance 
institution offering 
short term loans to 
individuals and smes 
in Zambia and our 
target market is the 
bottom of the pyra-
mid who we call the 
low income earners 
which caters at least 
60% of the zambian 
population.

Sethebe Manake 
GOSMARTVALUE 
Botswana
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2MG BUSINESS      
Marie-Gabrielle 
Mouckonga 
Boulamba 

GABON 

Our activity began 
in 2020 with the 
production of a 
cheese spread and 
aperitif biscuits with 
3 flours: cassava, 
corn and wheat, and 
in February 2021, we 
marketed a peanut 
paste ice cream 
marketed under the 
brand “Les Saveurs 
de Vouvou”.

AFRICAN FOODS 
NUTRITION    
Founfonsi Mathe 
Allah

BENIN 

African Foods 
Nutrition (AFN), is an 
agrifood processing 
unit that offers 
a variety of high 
quality nutritional 
flours and food 
supplements, 
entirely designed 
and produced locally 
from local raw 
materials.

COCOMILLA 
CAKERY
Kokoma 
Giwa-Job 

NIGERIA 

Cocomilla Cakery 
is specialised in 
the production of 
freshly baked and 
decorated custom 
cakes and treats 
for a variety of cele-
bration events and 
needs. Our cakes 
and treats are made 
to cater for events 
such as birthdays, 
weddings, corporate 
events, graduation 
ceremonies and lots 
more.

AURE FACTORY       
Sèna Sounou 

BENIN 

We offer best quality 
baked, low choleste-
rol, preservative-free 
cookies using a mix 
of wheat, corn, and 
cassava flour at an 
affordable price.
We thus contribute 
to the promotion 
of local products, in 
particular corn and 
cassava, but also to 
better health for our 
customers.

BIRD OFFICE 
BUSINESS     
Esther Agano 
Kazingufu 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

We offer digital 
Foodtech, Health-
tech, and business 
solutions: Carnet 
Intime de la Femme, 
a family planning ap-
plication, Karefood, 
a mobile application 
for mobile catering, 
Bird Office, a plat-
form for booking 
professional spaces 
between companies 
and individuals.

DOKUNVI 
Olouwafèmi Kidjo

BENIN

DOKUNVI is a bran-
ding agency dedi-
cated to African agri-
food companies. 
We support African 
agri-food brands to 
improve their brand 
image through three 
services:
Brand strategy, vi-
sual identity (brand 
identity) and digital 
branding.

CETRAPAL     
Gratitude Ntonda 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 

Cetrapal is an 
agri-food company 
specialized in the 
processing of fruit-
based juices and 
nectars (maracuja, 
pineapple, soursop 
and mangosteen), 
we also produce 
dried fruit and 
artemisia herbal tea. 
We work in collabo-
ration with farmers’ 
associations and 
cooperatives.

ENY’S TREATS 
PVT LTD      
Tracy Vongai 
Mapfumo 

ZIMBABWE 

Eny’s Treats is a 
food manufacturing 
company which 
specialises in seed 
based snacks which 
are gluten and 
nut free, these are 
a range of snack 
bars, balls and seed 
butter. It targets 
upmarket urban 
health conscious 
consumers including 
those with allergies, 
diet and fitness 
enthusiasts.

AGROPAD    
Raissa Mahugnon 
Padonou

BENIN 

AGROPAD is a com-
pany specializing 
in the training and 
transformation of 
live snails into Sneila 
(spicy pre-cooked 
snails). Our Sneila is 
available at all times, 
at a lower cost for 
a reduced cooking 
time. It should be 
noted that we also 
deliver to the cus-
tomer’s home.

AMAZONIA 
SERVICES      
Oumou Ouedraogo 

BURKINA FASO 

The company special-
izes in the processing 
of local guinea fowl 
and chickens and 
in training on “the 
smoking and drying 
of local poultry and 
freshwater fish”, 
with 20 employees, 
more than 70% of 
whom are women. 
The products are 
promoted through 
social networks and 
sold across borders.

AGROTECH 
Ella Inzahbo 

CHAD
 
Its mission is to pro-
mote local products 
and value “made in 
Chad”. Cultivate and 
process only local 
products. We offer 
a home delivery 
service, consultation, 
training, including 
coaching in entre-
preneurship and 
marketing.

ARIYO     
Siata Aboudou

BENIN 

ARIYO specializes in 
processing cassava 
into its various 
varieties such as 
gari, bread flour 
and tapioca with 
modern processing 
and marketing 
techniques. Its 
vision is to act on 
the socio-economic 
development and 
well-being of the 
local population in a 
sustainable way.

AHMED 
KOULTHOUM 
Ahmed 
Oulkoulthoum

COMOROS 

We carry out 
vocational training 
for young people 
such as:
- pastry;
- computing ;
- accountability
And we support 
these young people 
in creating their jobs 
with a support group 
to guide them.

ASSO PURE-
NATURE   
Anne Marie Awadjihe

BENIN 

ASSO PURE-NATURE 
cultivates and 
breeds kombucha 
seaweed and then 
transforms it into 
a therapeutic 
drink. She collects 
domestic fruits from 
rural women, which 
she transforms 
into fruit juice and 
markets thanks to 
an essentially female 
workforce.

ASSOCIATION 
BOOKKJOM TAKKU 
LIGUEEY     
Aida Sall 

SENEGAL 

Our social enterprise 
contributes 
to improving 
the security of 
marginalized local 
populations through 
the processing 
of local agri-food 
products (products 
from agriculture or 
livestock).

FOOD
FOODTECH

0
AGRISAFUP     
Afoussatou Amadou 

BENIN 

We have undertaken 
the organic produc-
tion of fruit juice, 
flour and canned to-
matoes. The particu-
larity of our company 
is the implementation 
of an AgriSafUp’App 
mobile application, 
easily accessible and 
profitable to farmers 
in the production 
process.

ALMANAR EVENT 
AND CATERING     
Maimuna 
Abdurahim 

KENYA 

They call us the 
corporate concierge! 
We have experience 
in providing the 
right kind of food for 
flaunty trade shows, 
utterly serious sem-
inars and confer-
ences, golf events, 
launch events, and 
for anything that 
corporate guys 
congregate for the 
sake of joy. 

AVOCARE LTD    
Euphrosine 
Niyidukunda Mugeni 

RWANDA 

Avocare Ltd is a 
proud woman-led 
business that aims 
to empower workers 
and women farmers 
in Rwanda which
manufactures 
avocado oil and 
avo health tea with 
brand name “Green 
Diamo”.
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FEEDTHEWORLD 
COMPANY LTD       
Ines bayiro 

RWANDA 

Feedtheworld aims 
at contributing to 
fight against poverty, 
unemployment 
and malnutrition 
and raising food 
safety standards, 
by training farmers, 
assisting them and 
processing their har-
vest into different 
healthy products 
such as baby foods 
and porridge flours.

KAMA 
AGROALIMENTAIRE  
Fatou Dioum

MAURITANIA 

We make lemon-
based jams and 
enriched cereals to 
allow the population 
to consume healthy 
and local, and 
contribute to the 
empowerment of 
women in rural 
areas by recruiting 
them within our 
company, and 
making them work.

K & K ENTERPRISE 
AND SERVICES SARL      
Olga Ngouini Mejieu-
dong Epse Kamsu 

CAMEROON 

Our business lies 
in the transforma-
tion of fresh ginger 
(Zinziber Officinale) 
into ginger infusion, 
ground ginger, gin-
ger syrup and ginger 
nectar. Our vision is 
to be a leader in the 
next 20 years in the 
hot beverage sector 
which is largely 
held by imported 
products.

KACHETA WOMEN 
COOPARATIVE    
Treenah Kondowe 

MALAWI 

As a company we 
only buy mature fish 
which is processed 
using fire briquettes. 
Additionally, we 
carry our fish using 
plastic baskets and 
dried on wire-made 
racks. We also 
planted trees and 
assisted Beach 
Village Committee 
by beach cleaning 
and fish sanctuary 
management.

KAOTHAR FOODS 
Kawthar Alade-Idris 

NIGERIA

We process, 
package, market 
and distribute 
unadulterated 
premium products 
for health conscious 
customers with the 
aim of solving the 
problem of food 
fraud in the society 
by providing quality 
assurance and using 
innovative methods 
to attract and retain 
its customers. 

LA DAME INFUSION    
Aminata Kassé 

MALI 

LA DAME INFUSION 
is an agro-food 
company that works 
for the well-being 
of women and the 
whole family. Our 
flagship product 
Babi (Khamaré, 
vetiver) is a product 
used since antiquity 
as a natural lubri-
cant that also elimi-
nates vaginal odors. 
Our packaging is 
made of recyclable 
and biodegradable 
cardboard.

FOODLOVER      
Harriet 
Gordon 

GHANA 

Foodlover offers cor-
porate organizations 
with home made 
delicious, nutritious 
and hygienic cate-
ring and cafeteria 
services for their 
employees at very 
competitive prices. 
We offer these 
services to corporate 
clients through our 
buffet or pre-packed 
delivery services to 
companies.

ILLUMINE 
SUPERMARKET     
Abimbola Faïda 
Adelere 

NIGERIA 

We sell healthy 
branded food items 
and other household 
needs at a compe-
titive price to other 
business owners in 
wholesale and the 
consumers in retail
price. Beverages, 
oil, canned food, 
cereal, condiments 
and dairy products, 
toiletries & sanitary 
items.

FROOTIFY 
Adenike Badejoko

NIGERIA
 
Frootify is a 
Fruit-As-Medicine / 
Nutrition-As-A-Ser-
vice technology hel-
ping consumers «eat 
their meds» without 
breaking a sweat or 
the bank. Frootify 
generates revenue 
through sales of 
healthy blends; 
subscription to our 
nutrition concierge 
service; delivery 
charge; gamification; 
embedded finance.

FOODOVATION 
TRADING AS 
ARTISANAL FOODS 
ZIMBABWE 
Kudzai Makaza 

ZIMBABWE
 
We process the 
baobab fruit into 
baobab fruit juice 
and we also process 
green bananas 
into green banana 
flour and instant 
banana porridge. 
Our products are 
targeted for people 
with special needs 
diet due to their rich 
nutritional content.

INFUFLAV    
Nouhaila Elbatal 

MAROC 

Kemoussa is a 
Moroccan project of 
100% natural herbal 
teas without artificial 
coloring or any 
chemical additives, 
we are offering 
an original herbal 
tea in the form of 
combinations of 
2 aromatic plants 
that have medicinal 
properties, accom-
panied by flavored 
water from different 
plants.

GAVIS 
INVESTMENTS  
Yasinta Bodole 

MALAWI 

We provide necessa-
ry information and 
tools for innova-
tive, economically 
impactful business 
ideas and solution 
solving ideas to be 
established, valua-
tion and brought to 
the market. 

IREDO CO.LTD  
Matrida Hayola

TANZANIA 

The organization 
concentrates on 
agriculture and grain 
processing as well 
as marketing, to 
prepare, preserve, 
process, cure, blend, 
grade, pack, refine, 
manufacture any 
such produce either 
in its prepared, 
manufactured, raw, 
or other state and 
either import or 
export by wholesale 
or retail.

JHINES FACTORIES      
Joan Inès Henry Gad 

CAMEROON 

JHINES FACTORIES 
contributes to 
the fight against 
post-harvest loss of 
tomatoes with the 
aim of recovering 
tomatoes from 
producers after 
harvest in times 
of abundance and 
transforming them 
into tomato puree 
and concentrate and 
tomato soap pack-
aged in eco-friendly 
and recyclable card-
board bottles.

FLOURISH 
COCONUT AND 
COMESTIBLES    
Uduak Brownson 

NIGERIA 

We came up with 
the solution of 
bottling natural co-
conut water without 
preservatives to be 
available in most 
homes, offices, 
schools, hotels and 
gym houses, super 
markets and fast 
food joints. We do 
other coconut prod-
ucts like coconut 
chips, oil and flour.

EXTRA PIZZA    
Malalatiana 
Ranoelison 

MADAGASCAR 

Extra pizza is the 
leader of French 
tacos and the crea-
tor of puff pastry 
pizza in Madagascar. 
We currently have 
eleven points of sale 
and one more in 
the provinces. Our 
company directly 
employs nearly 200 
employees, 70% of 
whom are women.

FABULOUSLY 
TWINNING PTY LTD     
Nombini Dingela 

SOUTH AFRICA
 
A catering business 
that provides value 
by bridging the 
gap in sustainable 
healthy living. We 
recently launched 
a konke Pantry 
food range that 
has 14 products, 
from baked goods, 
condiments, snacks 
and ice tea’s. We 
supply local small 
businesses.

FARMS2SHELVES      
Adama Abdullahi  

NIGERIA 

We are a 100% 
Solar powered Food 
Processing Company 
offering services to 
farmers, budding 
agribusinesses and 
food producers 
by helping them 
process, package 
and market their 
products in a sus-
tainable,  affordable 
and collective man-
ner ensuring a 100% 
increase.

FOOD - FOODTECH

EVERYDAY 
ESSENCIALS
Bolanle Olorunyomi

GUINEA
 
To achieve 100% 
pure table water, 
we purify, ozonize 
and sterilize the 
water before 
packaging and 
distributing to our 
customers with our 
unique community 
marketing strategies. 
We package our 
purified healthy 
drinking water, 
with food grade 
packaging container.

LILIES 
INNOVATIONS     
Lilian Mpama 

MALAWI 

Lilies Innovations 
is an agro based 
enterprise engaged 
in agriculture com-
modity trading and 
farming especially 
in Cereals and 
Pulses, to provide 
a reliable market 
for smallholder 
farmers and creating 
employment for 
the communities 
around.

LWANDA BIOTECH    
Faith Obange 

KENYA 

Through the appli-
cation of materials 
science, we have 
developed «Biotic;» 
a sustainably 
sourced, biobased, 
biodegradeable 
bioplastic alternative 
to plastic packa-
ging for use in the 
food and beverage 
industry (through a 
B2B business model 
via direct sales and 
licencing agree-
ments). 
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MAMIAM SAFE EAT  
Siham Meftahi 

MAROC 

Mamiam, which 
offers several social 
and income-gen-
erating activities: 
Mama’s home, a 
professional inte-
gration program for 
mothers, a solidarity 
Moroccan caterer, 
the preparation 
of dishes to order, 
Mama’s Shop, sale 
of Moroccan food 
products.

MOLI COMPANY       
Vahatraina Tanjona 
Rabemanantsoa 

MADAGASCAR 

Moli Company start-
ed its activity with 
coffee in 2020.
We produce top-
of-the-range pure 
Arabica coffee, 
which comes directly 
from coffee farmers 
who are grouped in 
cooperatives.
The Royal Café 
Zanatany is on sale 
from distributors, 
restaurants and tea 
rooms.

SOMMA’S YUMMIES  
Mmachukwu Orizu

NIGERIA 

Somma’s Yummies 
Nigeria is a business 
which provides 
innovative child 
nutritional products 
preservatives, 
without any artificial 
additives or chemi-
cal, and services to 
parents of young 
children with the fo-
cus of the Establish-
ment of a Baby Food 
Manufacturing Plant 
in Nigeria, made 
from 100% local 
African staples. 

SOCIÉTÉ DE 
PRODUCTION ET 
DE DISTRIBUTION  
(S.P.D.) 
Edjem Awa Jacqueline 
Osnou-Yobouet Djiré 

IVORY COAST 

SPD has specialized 
in the processing 
of fresh local fruits 
since 2014 and 
the products are 
distributed under 
2 brands DIHA and 
PALY. Our products 
are cashew apple 
in juice, vinegar, 
biscuits and jams.

SOFTBERRY 
SOLUTIONS
Tlamelo Cindy 
Melemo 

BOTSWANA 

We are an innovative 
ecommerce retailer 
which connects 
people to market-
places. Ko Disho-
pong will deliver 
shoppers products 
at their doorstep..
By becoming 
Affiliates, they get 
rewarded in cash 
every time they 
shop.

TATY FOODS
Amandine NITHOUD 

REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO

Transformation of 
cereals into weaning 
porridge for children 
from 6 months. 
Development of 
products from our 
lands. Transfor-
mation of natural 
syrups, for example 
bissap, ginger, and 
baobab.

SOMETHING LITE 
GREEK YOGURT 
Janefrances 
Ighosewe  

NIGERIA 

Something Lite 
is a wholesome 
food and beverage 
company. We deliver 
quality and premium 
food and drinks such 
as Greek yogurt, 
Nutty granola/
fruity granola and 
fresh juices and 
smoothies.
All products are 
freshly processed 
with no additives or 
preservatives and all 
ingredients carefully 
farm sourced.

NUTRIVITA PTY LTD     
Maxi-Lee Machado 

SOUTH AFRICA
 
We are a conscious 
social enterprise 
that exists to make 
health easy and 
accessible. We do 
this by producing 
cold-pressed juices, 
smoothies, salads, 
soups, frozen fruits, 
snacks and more 
which we sell in pre-
made or DIY options. 

RÉSEAU DES 
FEMMES RURALES 
DU CAMEROUN     
Appolonie Ngono 

CAMEROON 

Our network brings 
together rural 
women and offers 
them training in AGR 
and agriculture, such 
as cassava, potato, 
plantain. We want 
to set up mini local 
flour processing and 
natural tea manufac-
turing factories.

PUROYALSPLUS 
Josephine Akpan

NIGERIA
 
We turn onions, 
zobo leave, coco-
yam, lemon grass 
Amala into powder 
form for easy usage 
and consumption.
We have innovative 
products like;
Powdered onions
Lemon grass tea
Zobo tea
Chocolate custard
Cocoyam flour
Amala flour.
Our milestone is 
exportation.

PHRONESIS FOODS 
Chichi Eriobu

NIGERIA 
 
Phronesis Foods is a 
food processing, and 
packaging company 
reducing food waste 
in the rural commu-
nities by leveraging 
technology and au-
tomated processes 
in the processing of 
local foods like Ukwa 
(Breadfruit).

ROYAL GRACED 
BAKERY COMPANY    
Grace Okezie 

MALI 

Royal Graced Bakery 
Company produces 
snacks  to provide 
people with healthy, 
affordable snacking 
options, by partner-
ing with people who 
already sell snacks 
to students and 
enlisting them as 
distributors of her 
products. Our offers 
include pastries 
and maxi cakes for 
events.

RABI FOOD 
TECHNOLOGIES 
Aishatu Abubakar 
Baba

NIGERIA 

We provide solution 
that saves 90 
percent of the total 
egg loss to gluts in 
Nigeria and add va-
lue to it. At Lactorish 
Foods Tech., poultry 
farmers now mo-
netize their broken 
egg or damaged egg 
by converting the 
excess egg produce 
and broken once to 
powdered-form.

RUSH INTER 
DISTRIBUTION  
Marusha Clotilde 
Tioguem

CAMEROON 

Rush Inter Distribu-
tion is specializing 
in the production 
and processing of 
broiler chickens in 
Cameroon. Our goal 
is to popularize the 
consumption of 
broiler meat to make 
it accessible to all.

SELASIE FARMS 
AND GROCERIES     
Fafali Azaglo 

GHANA 

Selasie Farms and 
Groceries (SFG) 
is an agro-food 
processing and 
packaging entity in 
Accra. Our products 
– Banku mix, Hausa 
Kokoo, Weani Mix, 
konkonte, akyekye, 
are nutritious and 
of high-quality 
standards.

MWECHY SALSA 
DIP SAUCE   
Klaudia Mukete 

NAMIBIE 

Mwechy’s Salsa 
Sauce is a locally 
made sauces and 
dressings brand. We 
provide a supply of 
salsa dip sauces and 
dressings that come 
in different flavours. 
The flavours of 
Mwechy’s Salsa 
Sauce are innovative 
as they are new, 
distinct and original, 
making them exclu-
sive.

MAGIC CITRON    
Gipsy Gaëlle 
Massounga 

GABON 

Magic Citron is the 
only Gabonese com-
pany that exclusively 
processes lemon 
by adding other 
elements to obtain 
innovative recipes 
for compact lemon 
concentrates used 
in infusion, ginger 
chips as appetizers, 
detox juices.

MAMA’S 
CREATION FOODS     
Rebecca Bakare 

NIGERIA 

Mama’s Crea-
tion Foods is a 
purpose-driven 
specialty food ven-
ture harnessing the 
powers of African 
botanicals to craft 
natural, functional 
food products for 
body and mind 
wellness, with nu-
trient-dense African 
functional foods and 
beverages.

REALCONC CAKES 
& MORE    
Ajibulu MoyinOluwa 

NIGERIA 

RealConc cakes 
& more produces 
and sells flour-
based food baked 
or fried in an oven 
or frypans such 
as cakes, cookies, 
chops, donuts, 
pastries, and pies. 
We also cater for 
breakfast meetings, 
office Seminars 
or workshop, 
weddings, birthdays, 
anniversaries etc. 

FOOD - FOODTECH

TAAKULO SOMALI 
COMMUNITY    
Hassan Madar 

SOMALIE 

Bilic-Dumar is com-
mitted to enhance 
women’s Business 
Short term and long 
term Goals to eradi-
cate poverty impact 
on vulnerable 
Groups. Bilic-Dumar 
focuses on women’s 
innovative mission 
and vision  to miti-
gate social problems 
by providing Entre-
preurship Trainings.

SARAHS BAKERY    
Bintou Dibbasey 

GAMBIA 

Sarah’s Bakery 
and Kitchen is a 
home-based culinary 
catering and bread 
business run by a 
team of young
Gambian ladies.  
We cater majorly for 
parties, weddings, 
for staff lunch pac-
kages, conferences, 
workshops, and 
seminars too. We 
make every effort to
lessen our carbon 
footprint with gree-
ner appliances.
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WATER4ALL    
Asmahou 
ALI WAGANA OSSENI 

BENIN 

WATER4ALL provi-
des the population 
with drinking water, 
which is a consumer 
product, obtained 
from an adduction 
system consisting of 
a borehole equipped 
with filters, an 
automatic chlorine 
dispenser, 4000L 
tanks, a solar panel 
and 16 distribution 
taps.

WORLD BENEFIT LTD      
Francoise Ingabire 

RWANDA 

World benefit is 
an agri-business 
enterprise that is 
solving a problem 
of lack of fresh and 
processed aquatic 
products with the 
implementation of 
modern aquaculture 
techniques and fish 
processing methods 
to distribute to 
all corners of the 
land-locked coun-
tries starting from 
Rwanda. 

YETTI FOODS     
Raliat Abdul 

NIGERIA 

Yettyfoodsng is a 
food store, where 
we sell foodstuff, 
grocery, waterdrinks, 
toiletries.
Majorly, we deliver 
to customers 
desired location 
(doorstep).

YUMMIE DELIGHT 
CATERERS
Rahab Mureithi 

KENYA
 
Yummie delight 
Caterers is in the 
hospitality industry.
We offer raw, semi 
processed and 
processed meat pro-
ducts in both whole-
sale and retail, and 
onsite and outside 
catering services. 
From farm to fork, 
to take away or by 
delivery services.

YOGA FOODS 
AND BEVERAGE 
COMPANY  
Regina Bate

CAMEROON
 
We came out with 
an amazing idea 
of producing 3 in 
1 ginger tea made 
from Ginger, lemon 
and honey. Its main 
health benefit is that 
it helps to boost the 
immune system.
We increased our 
sales from 50cups to 
100cups/month. 

ZAYA-GREEN 
FOODS LTD 
Ashinyi Ateghang 
Nicoline

CAMEROON 

Zaya-Green Foods is 
a company specia-
lized in production 
and distribution of 
fresh, frozen and 
processed
food and vegetables 
as well as beverages 
for local retail stores, 
supermarkets, and 
other businesses 
who use our pro-
ducts to comple-
ment theirs.

ZIMA HEALTHY 
GROUP LTD 
Marie Ange Mukaga-
hima

RWANDA 

Zaya-Green Foods is 
a company specia-
lized in production 
and distribution of 
fresh, frozen and 
processed
food and vegetables 
as well as beverages 
for local retail stores, 
supermarkets, and 
other businesses 
who use our pro-
ducts to comple-
ment theirs.

ZUGUJI PURE 
GROUNDNUT OIL 
Fathia Isah

NIGERIA 

My business 
provides affordable 
iodinated cooking 
oil, iodinated 
skincare lotion and 
iodinated animal 
feeds with the aim 
of eliminating the 
spread of iodine 
deficiency disorders 
among people 
and animals in the 
target customers 
in the Sub-Sahara 
countries.

THE POPSICLE 
COMPANY 
Ratidzo Lonna 
Murwisi 

ZIMBABWE 

We are a bespoke 
event solution that 
also supplies indi-
vidual customers. 
we are hoping to 
expand into the take 
home industry and 
join other market 
leaders like Parmalat 
and Nestle.

THULAWAZI 
CREATIONS     
Sanele Vilakazi 

ZAMBIE 

Thulawazi Creations 
is an Events 
Management 
company that was 
established in 
2020. We provide 
venue searching 
and booking, 
best services for 
managing their 
important and 
memorable events 
of life best services.

TÔFIDOUX PLUS     
Corenthina Tikry  

BENIN 

TÔFIDOUX is a brand 
of healthy and res-
ponsible delicacies. 
We produce and 
market caramelized 
milk candies made 
in various forms 
(lollipops, tablets, 
sugared almonds, 
wrappers, etc.) with 
local flavors, with 
the ambition of 
being the reference 
in terms of confec-
tionery.

FOOD - FOODTECH

TENS SARL    
Assaba Adjo Akpéné  
Akouetevi  

TOGO 

TENS is a travel and 
tourism agency.
In the agri-food 
sector, we produce 
100% natural ‘’Wan-
gash’’ local cheeses. 
We also produce 
Wangash-based pe-
tit fours to promote 
local consumption.
We work with a com-
petent and comple-
mentary team, made 
of 70% women.

Klaudia Mukete 
MWECHY SALSA 
DIP SAUCE   
Namibie 
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AGKI MEDICAL 
LABORATORY      
Agnes Kimweri 

TANZANIA

Mobile clinic for 
anamic patients 
especially pregnant 
women and children 
under five living in 
rural areas.

AISHA FITNESS    
Aissata Keita

MALI 

Creation of a sports 
hall for women, 
mother children with 
daycare during their 
sports session.

HEALINGHANDS
Bianca Litchfield 

ESWATINI 

Alternative treat-
ment using food 
and herbs. We are 
committed to the 
health and wellness 
of human life. Pro-
viding high quality 
herbal product for 
chronicle disease 
like diabetic, hy-
pertension, obesity, 
ect in the African 
region.

EZEE KLEEN 
DETERGENTS        
Geraldine Zikwature 

ZIMBABWE 

Ezee Kleen 
Detergents is deter-
mined to keep you 
and your environ-
ment clean. The 
company strives for 
perfection and offers 
quality-tested pro-
ducts and services. It 
is dependable and a 
quality brand provi-
ding for household, 
catering and 
industrial purposes, 
wholesale and retail 
stores, corporates 
and other cleaning 
companies.

FOYER DU 
BIEN-ETRE DE 
L’HUMANITE/FBEH     
Florene Nijimbere 

BURUNDI 

FBEH offers both 
psychological 
and professional 
services through 
the creation of a 
psycho-professional 
training center 
working in the field 
of psychotherapy, 
personal 
development 
and training in IT, 
languages and 
entrepreneurship.

HEALTHSTACK 
AFRICA 
Yinka Dania

NIGERIA

Healthstack is 
a digital health 
platform aimed at 
creating and stren-
gthening a resilient 
pandemic-proof 
healthcare system 
for Africa. It provides 
a Digital Healthcare 
Platform as a Service 
(DHPaaS) to health-
care organizations, 
providing simple, 
low-cost, and 
intelligent hybrid 
cloud-based digital 
tools.

GINKO PHARMACY     
Grace Naikazi 

UGANDA 

We offer Clinical 
laboratory services, 
Dental services, 
Antenantal and Ma-
ternity, Immuniza-
tion, family planning, 
HIV TESTING and 
Councelling, Major 
and minor surge-
ry,scan,CBC OBS/
Gynaecology and 
Physiotherapy.
To provide profes-
sional and affor-
dable health care 
for every patient, 
and free health care 
services to critically 
poor people.

HERBELLA 
ORGANICS       
Mumbi Mathenge 

KENYA 

Herbella Organics 
is an all natural 
wellness ecommerce 
store. We 
revolutionized the 
industry by being 
the first online store 
to provide toxic free 
consumer products 
that improve 
the wellness of 
individuals in Kenya.

BIZIMANA 
EMILIENNE     
Emilienne Bizimana

NIGERIA 

My company is a 
medical institution 
including the 
reception and 
orientation 
of patients, 
consultation 
of infants, 
children, adults, 
the laboratory, 
minor surgery, 
and pharmacy, 
distribution of drugs 
and monitoring.

BUANDERIE 
INDUSTRIELLE ET 
SERVICES DIVERS 
Odette Musau Mwa 
Ntshila 

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO
 
The Company 
specializes in 
the cleaning and 
maintenance of 
premises, ironing, 
supply of cleaning 
products, (4) 
Supply of ordinary 
hospitality products, 
staff training, 
collective catering.

BALM HEALTH 
Nonyelim Okolie 

NIGERIA
 
We are building a 
global solution for 
mental healthcare, 
helping young 
adults recover from 
depression, trauma, 
burnout, addiction, 
and other mental 
health-related sit-
uations, leveraging 
expert psychologists 
to provide on-de-
mand personalized 
mental health care 
and therapy for 
individuals.

COPINE 
MINCEUR & CO 
Eliane Dessi

IVORY COAST
 
Copine minceur & 
Co is a pan-African 
start-up specialized 
in the field of health 
and digital. She 
mainly creates 
dietary products to 
help women lose 
weight, thanks to 
her personalized 
program concept 
called Afro & Diet 
concept.

ÉTABLISSEMENT 
EAGLES SERVICE   
Grâce Ngalula
 
DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO

Our company spe-
cializes in the service 
of public sanitary 
facilities in the DRC 
and Africa.
Eliminating the 
practice of open 
defecation by 2030 
is one of the Sustai-
nable Development 
Goals (SDGs).

EYESTYLE OPTIQUE     
Jennifer Abunene 

NIGERIA 

Eyestyle Optique 
exists to provide 
access to quality eye 
care services and 
products to meet 
individual needs. 
We offer eye care 
services and optical 
products in our bu-
siness location and 
also provide mobile 
eye care to people 
who cannot come to 
our office.

HEALTH
HEALTHTECH

0
AYSHAH PURIFIED 
WATER     
Asha Sadi 

KENYA 

Ayshah purified 
water is a water 
refilling station of-
fering puried water 
in a 20 lts jerrican 
for only 30 kshs 
for the residents 
of kashani, a rural 
shanty area with 
shortage of water.

DELOUSE MUMS 
AND BABIES LTD     
Elizabeth Johnson 
 
NIGERIA

Delouse mums and 
babies limited is 
born out of passion 
of solving the high 
maternal death in 
Nigeria and beyond. 

LEEMED SUPPLIES 
PVT LTD     
Ritalee Pamela Lyita 
Monde 

ZIMBABWE 

Leemed Supplies 
Pvt Ltd is a medical 
company which 
supplies a wide 
array of medical, 
surgical equipment, 
instruments and 
consumables. Our 
main product is 
Medical Oxygen 
which we supply to 
hospitals, clinics and 
other health facilities 
across the country. 

CENTRE 
D’ORTHOPTIE 
ET D’ÉLECTRO-
PHYSIOLOGIE   
Ons lahouimel

TUNISIA 

Our orthoptic and 
electrophysiology 
center welcomes 
patients to explore 
visual function and 
rehabilitate it, take 
care of children with 
amblyopia, visually 
impaired children 
and adults to enable 
them to live inde-
pendently.
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MY PERIOD KIT     
Folasade Amoko 

NIGERIA 

My Period Kit is a 
women-led Nigerian 
social-enterprise 
start-up that is 
helping to solve the 
problem of last-mile 
menstrual hygiene & 
reproductive health 
challenges by work-
ing with communi-
ties & schools on 
menstrual hygiene.

MY PREGNANCY 
JOURNEY        
Jacqueline Rogers

SOUTH AFRICA
 
We have created the 
first comprehensive 
educational Preg-
nancy app from the 
African continent. 
Each user can per-
sonalize the app for 
themselves and use 
any of the 30 app 
features to track her 
own pregnancy from 
week to week.

SMOKELESS 
BRIQS ENERGY 
SOLUTIONS   
Grace Balogun

NIGERIA 

Smokeless Briqs En-
ergy Solutions is an 
eco-inclusive social 
project bringing so-
lutions for respirato-
ry health challenges, 
environment and 
climate change by 
providing environ-
mentally friendly 
and affordable clean 
energy solutions, 
through recycling of 
agricultural wastes 
into sustainable, 
eco-friendly biomass 
briquettes.

RHASE: RURAL 
HEALTH & 
AMBULANCE 
SERVICE 
ENTERPRISE
Adeyemi Damilola 

NIGERIA 

RHASE is a health-lo-
gistic company that 
uses low and hi-tech 
such as USSD, SMS, 
AI, machine-lear-
ning, blockchain & 
others to connect 
rural, peri-urban and 
extremely hard to 
reach communities 
in Nigeria and Africa.

ROMODE CANDLES
Rosemary Mark Njau 

TANZANIA  

Our business is the 
production and 
selling of wide range 
of candles, and the 
value carried out 
from our product 
are, health candles, 
relaxation candles,-
mosquito repellent 
candles, religious 
worship candles, 
event decoration 
candles and uns-
cented candles.

SHUKRAN PVT 
CLINIC  
Atupele Benesi  

MALAWI 

it is a private clinic 
located in Salima 
that offers a wide 
range of services 
including patient 
services, family 
planning, under-five 
clinic. The company 
has so far employed 
6 permanent staff.

NEUROSEY_
NEUROPSYCHOLO-
GICAL SERVICES     
Sarentha Luther 

SEYCHELLES
 
A licensed private 
psychology practise 
offering services for 
children and adults 
autism and other 
neurodevelopmental 
conditions to access 
to private and affor-
dable services for 
children and adults 
in Seychelles.

ORION MAKER 
VANTURES 
LTD (OMV)
Peace Izamukuza 

RWANDA 

Orion Maker Van-
tures ltd is a local 
company, providing 
both commercial 
and domestic 
cleaning services 
to the Rwandan 
community, we are 
currently employing 
25 Rwandan young 
mothers.

NHA PUMBINHA 
Lara Almeida

CAPE VERDE
 
My business is 
based on selling 
ecological menstrual 
products. I practice 
prices much lower 
than those charged 
by the competition 
for having social 
responsibility. We 
promote conscious 
and sustainable 
consumption, 
both economically, 
financially and 
environmentally.

NEXTWEAR 
TECHNOLOGY 
Kemisola Bolarinwa

NIGERIA 
 
We are the first 
wearable technology 
startup in Nigeria 
designing and de-
veloping technology 
worn close to the 
body by embedding 
programmable 
electronics and sen-
sors on clothing to 
solve health-related 
issues. Our solutions 
are easily accessible, 
cost-effective.

PARKER’S MOBILE 
CLINIC     
Maryam Bello 

NIGERIA 

Parkers mobile clinic 
is a movable clinic 
initiative and not-for-
profit organization 
which provides 
community based  
healthcare services 
at the doorstep of 
elderly, disabled, 
chronically ill and 
other vulnerables 
living in South East, 
Nigeria.

NTCHINA 
Alvine Farida Yeno 
Anotho

GABON 

NTCHINA is a mobile 
application that 
connects potential 
blood donors and 
applicants and facili-
tates rapid support.

RENEWAL 
AETHETICS 
BY KALAFHI
Matlhogonolo 
Mongwa 

BOTSWANA 

The aim is to provide 
personalized 
treatments for 
skin, body & health 
renewal through 
evidence based 
practices, to help  
with acne, scars, 
hyperpigmentation, 
chronic fatigue 
syndrome, weight 
& self image, 
anti-aging, restore 
vitality.

NATAL CARES   
Chioma Joy 

NIGERIA 

Natal Cares is a 
social enterprise 
that leverages on 
the power of mobile 
technology, machine 
learning and low 
cost innovation to 
combat maternal 
and infant mortality 
by providing life-sav-
ing healthcare infor-
mation, mental and 
emotional support, 
medical monitoring 
and emergency 
services.

MAWE SARL     
Marcelline Noelle 
Bopda-De-Moukoko 

CAMEROON 

Mawe is a wellbeing  
company which 
helps its community 
manage better the 
stress levels with 
the use of yoga. We 
work on the aware-
ness towards the 
benefits of yoga and 
stress relief tools 
(coaching, quarterly 
magazine, app) to 
serve our commu-
nity.

MENTALE LTD    
Liliane Niyigena 

RWANDA 

Mentale is a Rwanda 
based company 
which aims to 
provide mental 
health informa-
tion and online or 
in-person assistance 
for mental health re-
lated issues through 
digital platforms and 
weekly blogs, social 
media posts and 
physical awareness 
campaigns.

MOTHER SUPPORT 
FOUNDATION     
Mackline Kobusingye 

UGANDA 

We provide maternal 
health care services 
that are timely, 
quality and reliable 
to pregnant mothers  
using mobile clinics 
which include ma-
ternal, deliveries and 
postnatal.

OASIS AFRICA 
CENTER FOR 
TRANSFORMATIO-
NAL PSYCHOLOGY 
& TRAUMA    
Gladys Mwiti 

KENYA 

With a team of 40 
psychologists, Oasis 
Africa is a mental 
wellness and psy-
chosocial support 
provider in Kenya & 
beyond. We are psy-
chosocial providers 
impacting hundreds 
of people through 
wellness training 
and counseling.

HEALTH & HEALTHTECH

LINDAS’CLEANING 
SERVICES 
Linda Gor

KENYA
 
It is a cleaning 
business that offers 
cleaning Services.

MATA-YARA ONG      
Hermyone Adjovi 

BENIN 

Mata-Yara has been 
working since 2018 
for the education 
and health of young 
girls and women; as 
well as vulnerable 
children. Thanks to 
this project, more 
than 5,000 young 
Beninese girls have 
already benefited 
from free menstrual 
hygiene kits.

SERENITY 
PHARMACY     
Omotola Adeniyi

NIGERIA 

With an exten-
sive network of 
specialist doctors 
and individualized 
approach to primary 
healthcare
provision, we provi-
des direct access for 
low-income walk-in 
customers that need 
specialists care.
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TUKUNDANE 
CHARITY 
Phiona Kusingura 

UGANDA 

Tukundane Fireligh-
ters idea started as 
away to economical-
ly empower women 
and girls while invol-
ving the community 
to promote clean 
energy. Families use 
charcoal, firewood 
to cook. Hence using  
paraffin, polythene 
bags and papers 
to start fire which 
are harmful to the 
environment.

WELCOME 
ASSISTANCE 
MEDICALE     
Katy stricia Nkolo 

GABON 

We restore dignity 
to disadvantaged 
people through 
quality care services 
at a lower cost, 
without social and 
gender distinction.
We do not ask 
for a deposit or 
to pay “first for 
emergencies”.

YOLEN’S LEADER      
Agathe Donh

IVORY COAST 

Yolen’s leader is 
an industrial and 
social company that 
performs the 360 
degree capillary via 
its Yolenti’s brand. 
Digital hair diagnosis 
via a mobile applica-
tion, the production 
and sale of natural 
hair products, a 
support program for 
the revaluation of 
cultural identity.

HEALTH & HEALTHTECH

VANINA 
COMMUNICATION     
Rohintsa Randria-
mahefa  

MADAGASCAR 

Vanina communica-
tion supports health-
care professionals 
in their medical 
marketing strategy 
and digital commu-
nication, via a digital 
platform.

THE EPHESIANS 
CHEMIST    
Carren Soita  

KENYA 

We are a retail Che-
mist dealing in the 
sale of pharmaceuti-
cal and non pharma-
ceutical products.
We believe in high 
quality products and 
services that leave 
a lasting impression 
on our customers.
Integrity and 
transparency are 
at the core of our 
operations.

SUKIE WELLNESS 
SOLUTIONS LTD    
Susan Jere 

ZIMBABWE 

Because unhealthy 
eating habits is one 
of the major causes 
of obesity, Sukie 
Wellness leverages 
technology to 
virtually connect Nu-
tritionists and clients 
for Consultation, 
Nutrition counse-
ling and therapy, 
assorted meal plans, 
and sale of healthy 
food on our e-com-
merce website.

Florene Nijimbere 
FOYER DU 
BIEN-ETRE DE 
L’HUMANITE/FBEH     
Burundi 
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AFNAN MARKETING 
& PHOTOGRAPHY     
Afnan Elayash
Mohamed

LIBYE 

Marketing and 
photography agency  
that produces media 
services such as 
branding, content 
creation, marketing 
strategy, social me-
dia management and 
analysis, emailing, 
graphic design, all 
aspects of photogra-
phy, commercial 
video, sponsored 
ads, printings. 

CHAP CHAP 
CLEANING SARL
Fanta Keita 

MALI 

Chap Chap Cleaning 
is an innovative 
start-up that offers 
standard cleaning 
services with the 
best techniques 
adapted to the 
needs of its cus-
tomers. Its vision is 
to better professio-
nalize the sector in 
terms of mobility, 
with an equipped 
vehicle-car wash, it 
travels everywhere 
in Bamako according 
to the availability of 
the customer.

CLUB DE JEUNE 
ENTREPRENEUR 
DE DJIBOUTI 
Ali Abdou Hasna

KENYA
 
What if we showed 
you our collection 
of shells from the 
sea of Djibouti in a 
more original way? 
One of the tricks is 
to make a picture 
frame using part of 
our collection.

BIJE GLAMS 
CONCEPT 
Chukwu Blessing 

NIGERIA 

Bije glams concept 
is a company 
specialised in the 
the designing and 
manufacturing of 
handmade beaded 
and non beaded 
footwears and bags 
made using variety 
of beads such as 
glass beads, semi 
precious stones and 
swarovski crystals. 
All our products en-
sure a breath taking 
finished products.

BRICKOLLY 
INVESTMENTS      
Cynthia  Kawisi

ZIMBABWE 

We are Brickolly 
Investments, a 
manufacturer 
of industrial 
and household 
detergents as well as 
cosmetics.
We sell quality 
and affordable 
products which are 
less harmful to the 
environment and 
people.

BUMPY MATERNITY 
WEAR     
Florence Mungatia 

KENYA 

Bumpy Maternity 
Wear is an eco 
fashion brand 
established in 2017, 
in Nairobi. We offer 
stylish, comfortable 
and quality custo-
mized maternity 
wear to working mo-
thers in Kenya. We 
have come up with 
an Africanized digital 
size chart/design 
portfolio that we use 
to manufacture our 
apparel.

CHOSAN 
DESIGNING       
Adama Kebbeh 

GAMBIA 

Chosan Designing 
helps people who 
are not confident 
when it comes to 
fashion.

AFRIK’ART     
Ndeye Fatou Sy

SENEGAL 

Design of full-ser-
vice African outfits 
and accessories 
online courses.

AGATAAKO 
Patience Buyeye 

RWANDA
 
Agataako sell hand-
craft ornaments 
made in Rwanda  
also add hope to 
vulnerable commu-
nities by Training 
school dropouts, es-
pecially teen/young 
through their crea-
tivity. We advocate 
and promote Made 
in Rwanda while 
using raw materials 
considered as waste 
to formulate these 
products.

BAMTAARÉ 
FASHION     
Mariama Dia

SENEGAL 

Our company 
manufactures outfits 
for men, women 
and children with 
fabrics that are 
Made in Africa 
as well as shoes 
and accessories. 
Our goal is to sell 
African creations 
and highlight local 
consumption.

AIDY INTERIOR  
Kang Ruth 
Ngwendibe

CAMEROON
 
Aidy Interior is an 
interior decorating 
business which has 
to do with interior 
decor room, home 
renovations,setting 
and organisation 
event planning of 
all sort, romantic 
surprises for dates, 
birthdays, dinners, 
anniversaries, plan 
weddings, birthdays 
and other events.

BÉBÉBOO   
Arielle Ursula Chan 
Seng Ling
 
MADAGASCAR

Bébéboo is a 
textile company for 
babies. These are 
items intended to 
constitute the birth 
kit of a baby and 
what he will need up 
to a year.
Our products range 
from bedding, 
hygiene, clothing 
and accessories.

BELLATELFER
Issabella 
Mohammed 

GHANA 

BellaTelfer as a 
luxurious brand 
produces male and 
female clothing 
for both local 
and international 
markets: ready-
to-wear casual, 
everyday casuals  
corporate custom-
made clothing, 
traditional weddings, 
child christening, 
birthday shoots, red 
carpet, etc.

CREATIVES 
INDUSTRIES 
ENTERTAINMENT, 
CULTURE, 
FASHION

0
AFRICA’S 
CONNECT     
Rumbidzai 
Mudzengerere 

ZIMBABWE 

Travel company 
offering innovative 
experiences for 
local and interna-
tional clients. We 
operate from Hara-
re in Zimbabwe and 
Cape-Town South 
Africa. 

AL JAMILA TAILO-
RING, TRAINING 
AND DEVELOP-
MENT COMPANY     
Jameelah Mansour 
 
LYBIA

My business consists 
of designing, 
producing, selling 
and marketing high 
quality women’s and 
children’s clothing 
with distinctive and 
innovative designs 
by Libyan hands, in 
addition to uniforms, 
and recycling old 
clothes.

AVENUE7    
Oluwatosin 
Ogunbanjo 

NIGERIA 

Avenue7 is a 
Nigerian lifestyle 
brand of handmade 
leather goods. We 
design bespoke 
and made to order 
leather goods (Bag, 
footwear, wallets, 
belts) that are 
globally competitive 
in terms of quality, 
aesthetics, functio-
nality and style for 
the youthful and 
middle aged man 
and woman.

COULEUR INDIGO      
Josita Nadia Adanlé 
Onibon 

BENIN 

The company is 
working to revalorize 
an ancestral 
know-how that 
has disappeared in 
the city of Ouidah: 
indigo dyeing. 
Studies have been 
carried out to find 
the cultivation 
method. The 
company produces 
these dye sheets 
organically and dyes 
the locally made 
cotton fabric.

CREATIVEBEE 
DESIGNS    
Jacobina Mwale 

NAMIBIA 

Creativebee designs 
high quality and 
uniquely fashioned 
customized hand-
made jewelry and 
empowers young 
women by training 
them to hand-craft 
and assemble jewel-
lery and also provide 
market opportuni-
ties for them with-
short courses via 
physical workshops 
and online trainings.
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DEECRAFT     
Deborah Agbojo 

NIGERIA 

Deecraft is into 
designing Corporate 
Shoes, Heels, San-
dals and other per-
sonal items that are 
fashionable, trendy 
and affordable with 
the aim of helping 
our clients look even 
more elegant and 
confident at various 
events.

DEEFURSE 
LEATHERWARE         
Damola Akinsanya

NIGERIA
 
Deefurse bags are 
designed with a 
built-in power bank 
system to help 
fashion forward 
Deefurse men and 
women to stay 
stylish, confident 
and productive on 
the go. Each of our 
handbags are easy 
to use, wireless and 
cable charging, in a 
sustainable silicon 
leather.

FUNDI WOMEN 
INITIATIVE     
Evelyn Zalwango

UGANDA 

FUNDI woman 
initiative is a social 
enterprise business 
model founded in 
2013 but legally 
registered in 2021 as 
a  social enterprise 
and grown into a 
business venture 
empowering young 
women by training 
them as builders 
in the carpentry 
Industry.

FEDE COUTURE 
PROPRIETARY 
LIMITED
Mpho Chepete 

BOTSWANA 

We are a tailor 
making business 
making designer 
garments for 
women, children 
and men. We make 
dresses, skirts, suits, 
clothing in general 
from fresh ideas.

FITGEAR FITNESS 
WEAR
Faith Beiruzi 

UGANDA  

At FitGear we love 
and live fitness. 
Healthy living is our 
passion, and we 
want to walk, run, 
and sweat with you 
through your own 
fitness journey. Find 
all the quality, func-
tional sportswear 
and accessories you 
need at reasonable 
prices you can 
always trust. Our 
goal is to make every 
workout as stylish 
and fun as possible.

FOLABOMI HOUSE 
OF FASHION   
Toluwaleye Odunsi  

NIGERIA 

Folabomi, which 
means, “Drape me in 
Wealth”; is a clothing 
line established to 
create decent, high 
quality clothing 
pieces that make 
working women 
feel confident to 
ace their daily goals 
while being draped 
in the wealth of our 
clothing pieces. 

DIGNIFIED 
Ramatoulie Mbye 

GAMBIA
 
Dignified is a gar-
ment and acces-
sories business. 
We produce these 
garment made in 
Gambia with a
focus on originality, 
style and quality. 
We are sustainabi-
lity driven brand, 
hence we do upcycle 
oyster shells, as 
well as fabric waste, 
the remains of our 
garment works.

ENGEE 
COLLECTION
Grace George 

NIGERIA 

Engee Collection 
business idea is a 
social entrepreneur 
that focuses exclu-
sively on sewing and 
manufacturing of 
Fashion and luxury 
products such as 
English and Native 
wears,kids unisex 
wears,Fascina-
tors,bags among 
others from eco 
friendly fabrics and 
leather materials.

E’ART 
Ndeye Khar Ndao

SENEGAL
 
E’ART is a company 
promoting local 
crafts (e-commerce 
of local craftsmen’s 
products and offe-
ring training services 
for the benefit of 
the latter) with a 
focus on beginner 
or low-income 
craftsmen through 
digital resources.

DITTO’S COUTURE  
Ramzia  Sesay

SIERRA LEONE 
 
Ditto’s is a brand 
that provides ready-
to-wear African 
attire that caters 
to all works of life 
and occasion. We 
pride ourselves in 
providing quality 
wear hand-made 
batik and Woodin 
fabrics to give life 
to the looks of our 
clients.

ENTREPRENEURSHIP 
& BUSINESS 
COACHING 
SERVICES BY MARIA      
Maria Thomas 

SEYCHELLES 

As a business and 
service, the vision is 
to enable clients to 
set and reach their 
goals promptly.  
To help find their 
individual strengths. 
To share business 
development 
techniques and 
set SMART goals 
by making better 
decisions.

ELARTE 
PRODUÇÕES, LDA 
Lorna Telma 

MOZAMBIQUE 

We are a production 
and development 
company for cultural 
projects, artistic 
agency, production 
of projects. The 
company that helps 
to promote art at 
the community 
and  dedicated to 
supporting emerging 
artists.

ESPACT   
Temitope Balogun

NIGERIA 

Espact  is a techno-
logy enabled digital 
agency enhancing  
the growth of SMEs 
and  youths’ career  
in Africa through di-
gital transformation 
and digital literacy 
using digital tools  
and youth training.

ERAMBERT SAS - 
LES ATELIERS 
DE CORINNE    
Corinne Erambert 

SENEGAL 

Les Ateliers de 
Corinne is a Pastry, 
Cooking Classes, a 
Rooftop Café-Res-
taurant, Creation of 
digital content and 
marketing support 
for agri-food brands 
via cooking videos 
and cookbooks! 

FATI SHOP 
& DESIGN
Fatoumata Kaba 

GUINEA

Company specia-
lizing in events, 
based in Guinea, 
whose specialty is 
the planning, orga-
nization, decoration 
and management 
of events.
It also develops the 
training component 
in the profession 
for event enthu-
siasts.

DEXYCREATION    
Adaeze Onu 

NIGERIA 

Dexy Creation is a 
brand that is leaving 
an inedible mark in 
women community 
through fashion, art 
and skill training. 
We are made of 5 
team players.

DEE’S KLODDIN       
Dede Donkoh  

GHANA 

Dee’s is an African 
wear clothing brand 
which is focused 
on producing high 
volumes of quality 
African wears to the 
Global markets.
Our aim is to create 
jobs for youth 
designers and youth 
who are looking for 
opportunities in the 
clothing industry.

CREATIVE INDUSTRIES

DIGNIFIED WEAR 
COMPANY LTD     
Mabel Suglo 

GHANA 

Dignified Wear, a so-
cial enterprise based 
in Ghana trains and 
employs persons 
with disabilities and 
rural women to 
handcraft durable, 
versatile and fashio-
nable shoes, locally 
woven fabric clo-
thing and jewellery 
from recycled tires, 
scrap fabrics, cotton 
threads, recycled 
plastic and glass 
beads.

DIMMA FASHION 
BEAUTY 
Chidimma Okoye

NIGERIA 
 
Dimma Fashion 
Beauty is a home of 
fashion. We deal on 
sewing of both male 
and female attire. 
I design, produce 
and create all wears.

DOVEGRA
SIGNATURE   
Chioma Joy 

NIGERIA 

Dovegra Signature is 
a clothing brand that 
focuses on making 
luxury and timeless  
female clothing 
and also making  
available  and 
avoidable African 
prints in Nigeria. 
Dovera Signature 
is concerned with 
excellency and 
quality. 

GINC-ACCESSOIRES
Gloria Ntakirutinka 

RWANDA

Our business 
evolves in the field 
of the promotion 
of African products, 
knowing that the 
identity textile of 
Africa is not the 
wax, we participate 
in asserting and 
imposing an African 
fashion based solely 
on African textiles 
from a knowledge - 
make ancestral.
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HOUSE OF DEBS 
& BRIDALS     
Esther Debo 

NIGERIA 

House of debs & 
bridals is a bridal 
accessories brand. 
We rent wedding 
dresses and make 
bouquets, fascina-
tors and other bridal 
accessory for brides 
and her ladies.

IBEEZ GEMS         
Idayat Briggs

NIGERIA
 
Ibeez Gems is an in-
digenous female led 
furniture company 
that produces af-
fordable customized, 
ready to assemble 
home and office fur-
niture with a special 
focus on afro-cen-
tric furniture and 
reupholstery. From a 
seed grant from the 
Tony Elumelu Foun-
dation, we opened 
our showroom in 
Lagos. 

LES JUMEAUX 
MUSIC CLUB 
BURUNDI
Annonciatte 
Ntakarutimana

BURUNDI 

Les Jumeaux Music 
Club Burundi is a 
structure operating 
in the organization 
of cultural and artis-
tic events: concerts, 
karaoke, audio-visual 
production, musical 
training, sale of 
compositions, road 
shows, audiovisual 
advertisements, 
plastic art, graphic 
design, we are 
expert in organizing 
festivities.

LOIS REGALIA
Olaiya Ololade 

NIGERIA  

In an ever-chan-
ging world, we 
want you to have 
a piece of where 
you belong, We’re 
a Nigerian jewelry 
brand focused on 
creating ethically 
made jewelry that 
connect to two 
human core values- 
love & culture.  We 
believe in narrating 
your story by fusing 
elements of culture 
into our pieces. 

IRON SHEET 
MANUFACTURING      
Namuose Susa 
Lubogo 

UGANDA
 
A roof sheet manu-
facturing business 
that LUNASS Invest-
ment Ltd intends to 
undertake manu-
factures roof sheets 
in various configu-
rations (corrugated, 
inverted box rib, 
concealed fix etc.)

KALISTA 
PRODUCTION
Khadidiatou Sy 

SENEGAL 

It is in a rapidly 
changing audiovis-
ual landscape that 
KALISTA PRODUC-
TION intends to 
create and
produce cine-
matographic and 
audiovisual works 
that resemble us by 
combining
cultural identity and 
modernity.

KAISAN
TRADING UNDER 
TIKASE INVEST-
MENTS (PVT) LTD 
Sandamu Sekai

ZIMBABWE
 
KAISAN is a fashion 
brand that provides 
ready-to-wear 
apparel, made-to-
measure apparel, 
bespoke tailoring. 
The brand offers 
creations with an 
aesthetically global 
quality in clothing 
design with a 
fashion-forward 
sense of style.

JEZIMODE 
Rachelle Sandrine G 
Hounkanrin

BENIN 
 
JeziMode is a young 
fashion company 
specializing in tai-
lor-made and ready-
to-wear couture. 
After a study with 
her customers and 
potential customers, 
she realized that 
they needed to solve 
a problem they all 
faced.

KIDUNIA ORGANICS     
Mary Maphosa 

ZIMBABWE 

I created a 
swimwear line with 
fabric made from 
plastic bottles and 
fishing nets collected 
from our ocean.
The production 
and regeneration 
of recycled fabric 
uses less water 
and creates less 
waste compared 
to traditional 
nylon production 
methods.

SKILLS CENTRUM 
RWENZORI 
Janet Kabugho

UGANDA 

Skills Centrum 
Rwenzori empowers 
women and girls 
more especial-
ly young mothers, 
school teenage 
and widows with 
practical skills using 
natural sourced 
materials like sisal, 
banana fiber, natural 
strews, rattan, palm 
leaves, raffia and 
plastic recycling to 
make hand made 
craft products.

KIMULI 
FASHIONABILITY   
Juliet Namujju

UGANDA 

We produce upcycled 
fashion and accesso-
ries by training and 
employing persons 
with disabilities (as 
trainers for trainers). 
We turn plastic waste 
such as used cement 
bags, milk packets, 
sugar sacks, rice 
sacks and others into 
designer products. 

LAUNDRY BAR 
WASHING SOAP
Justine Mpagi 

UGANDA 

Due to the high 
levels of poverty 
and unemployment 
within the suburbs 
of Kampala and 
a result of the 
covid-19 challenges , 
CERESAV beneficia-
ries requested for 
trainings in laundry 
bar soap making, 
crafts and tailoring.

INNOVATION 
PLUS PLUS   
Nizigiyimana 
Anny Joanice 

BURUNDI 

We sew clothes for 
women in tissus 
with the same tissus 
we make earrings , 
bracelets ,shoes and 
bag so all is made in 
the same tissus.
Beside that we make 
carpet in thread and 
objects in recycled 
paper.

GROWMARKETPLUS     
Ann Olawuni-Daniel 

NIGERIA 

GrowMarketplus is 
about keeping busi-
ness in business. 
Regardless of the 
business lifestage, 
GrowMarketplus 
seeks to grow 
the business by 
conducting research, 
marketing, promo-
tion, sale and project 
management.

HANNAH EPHRAIM    
Oluwatosin Sodimu 

NIGERIA 

Hannah Ephraim is 
an online Jewelry 
store and Jewelry 
manufacturing 
company in Nigeria, 
Africa. We specialize 
in the designing, 
creating, produc-
tion, engraving and 
retailing of Jewelry. 
We started in 2015 
selling different 
types of Jewelry 
from necklaces, 
bracelets, rings and 
earrings.

HOUEFA     
Francine Gandaho 

BENIN 

If you are an active 
and busy woman 
who aims to be 
classy every day 
in trendy ready-
to-wear, quality at 
affordable prices, 
then HOUEFA is your 
brand.

KAHDSOLE 
DESIGNS    
Ukpabi Chioma 

NIGERIA 

Kahdsole Designs is 
a registered leather 
product manufac-
turing company in 
the business of that 
crafting durable and 
quality shoes, bags, 
wallets and other 
leather accessories. 
We are working in 
alignment with SDGS 
8,9 and 17.

CREATIVE INDUSTRIES

LY’A SARL     
Aïssata Ly  

MALI 

With a ready-to-
wear shop and a 
clothing workshop, 
LY’A MODE is now 
an important player 
in the promotion 
of made in Mali. 
Our actions focus 
on greater use of 
local textiles such 
as woven loincloth, 
bogolan and cultural 
loincloths.

LIPSTICK AND 
DUST (PTY) LTD     
Atang L.S Arnold 

BOTSWANA 

The Space Botswana 
offers artistic and 
cultural experiences, 
book reading 
sessions, a private 
collection of art 
books (library) 
accessible for 
research purposes, 
Wifi, storytelling, 
documentaries 
of impact, films, 
exhibition space, 
partnerships, 
workshops and 
collaborations.

GLO-RAY 
TAILORING STUDIO    
Kulukaya Sadiki  

MALAWI 

Glo-Ray Tailoring 
Studio aims to 
become a global in-
novative sustainable 
fashion brand that 
celebrates humanity, 
protects the environ-
ment, encourages 
individuality and 
creates awareness 
for eco-fashion with 
a strong belief that 
the brand makes the 
world a better place 
for humanity.

GRAPHIC HOUSE 
ZIM  
Nelliah Paulser  

ZIMBABWE 

Graphic House Zim 
is a business whose 
service focus is qual-
ity Graphic design, 
quality printing and 
quality branding for 
both Corporates and 
Events. We assist 
startups to have 
corporate stationery 
like company logos, 
letterheads, tax in-
voice, receipt books 
and promotional 
stationery.
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NANISHOP     
Seynabou FAYE 

SENEGAL 

Currently, our activi-
ty consists of selling 
clothing (African 
costume, Turkish 
costume, men’s and 
women’s clothing), 
men’s and women’s 
shoes, makeup, 
jewelry, handbag.

NELLY’S HOUSE        
Nnenna Rejoice Igwe

NIGERIA
 
Nelly’s fashion house  
is into designing 
of fabrics with the 
purpose of making 
our clients look 
expectional at every 
of there events. Our 
vision is to totally 
remove unemploy-
ment, our mission is 
to train at least 500 
people yearly with 
fashion skills.

RUQAYATOU 
CROCHET
Rokia Diallo 

MALI 

Ruqayatou crochet 
is a brand that 
manufactures and 
sells ready-to-
wear items such 
as (clothes, bags, 
shoes, etc.) for all 
ages and decorative 
accessories such 
as (bed sheets, 
placemats, sofas, 
etc.). All handmade 
with acrylic quality 
yarns, cotton, nylon 
and crocheted 
macramé.

SAFAR SOLUTIONS
Ahlem Gherabi 

ALGERIA  

Ziara is a traveltech 
that connects 
regional tourist 
guides with travelers 
via an online 
platform. 
Travelers looking 
for nearby visits can 
easily find an ad and 
book directly on the 
site.

NOCK AFRIQ 
VOGUE      
Martha Nyekanga 

GHANA
 
Our team is made 
up of 2 graduates 
and 8 skilled young 
ladies. We hand 
weave fabrics from 
biodegradable cot-
ton yarns which we 
sew into fashionable 
outfits like kimono, 
coats, jackets, 
smocks, shirts and 
kids wear. 

QUEENS FASHION 
Poulavi Sornum 

MAURITIUS 

Queens Fashion 
Co Ltd is a ready-
made garment 
manufacturer that 
provides different 
varieties of clothing. 
QFL adheres to 
the saying that 
clothes are the 
representation of a 
man’s personality.

PERFICIENT VERTEX 
Tinoda Moyo

ZIMBABWE

Perficient Vertex is 
a for profit Business 
Consultancy orga-
nization. Our point 
of difference is our 
ability to adapt to 
different types of 
Corporate Events 
Hosting through 
experience gathered 
for 7 years as a 
Corporate Sales Exe-
cutive and Marketer.

RANKS LEATHER     
Angela Kimani 

NIGERIA 

Ranks Leather is a 
social enterprise 
that manufactures 
of leather goods, 
leather shoes, 
wallets, belts, and 
handbags etc. Selling 
everyday basic 
leather goods to 
the middle-income 
population in Kenya, 
through supplying 
B2B markets like su-
permarkets, uniform 
shops. 

PUGU HILLS ECO 
CULTURAL 
TOURISM  
Sairis Bugeraha

TANZANIA 

Our packages in-
cludes forest hiking, 
canoeing, camping 
biking, Swahili food 
cooking experience, 
Swahili beauty treat-
ment experiences, 
local farms and 
village walk tours.

REHOBOTH LOAN-H   
Elvira Akplogan

BENIN 

Rehoboth Loan-H is 
a craft and fashion 
promotion company. 
In our own textile 
production unit 
specializing in 
canvas weaving 
and with local 
labor, showroom 
in the city center of 
Cotonou in Benin 
with the challenge 
of promoting local 
labor.

ROSARIO TOUCH
Linda Maniseg 
Mwinzie 

GHANA 

Rosario Touch 
is an African 
fashion brand 
that specializes in 
the production of 
bespoke, quality 
and affordable 
Afrocentric beaded 
accessories inclu-
ding beaded bags, 
beaded scarves, 
wall paintings and 
other crafts pieces. 
We also offer skill 
training to various 
individuals.

ROAMING TRAVELS 
AND TOURS 
Mojisola Ibukuno-
luwa Olagunju 

NIGERIA 

Roaming Travels 
provide instant 
travel support for 
all travel needs. We 
provide a platform 
where travellers can 
meet with an expert 
and we help them 
achieve  their travel 
needs ranging from 
the tour activities, 
visa assistance, local 
and international 
flight ticket, visa 
appointment, travel 
authorisation.

MIA’ COLLECTION     
Floriane Nkurunziza 

BURUNDI 

Haute couture is the 
main business of 
the Mia’s collection 
company, it is char-
acterized by a stylist 
who creates models, 
seamstresses who 
make the cut using 
patterns with meas-
urements according 
to size, a team of 
seamstresses who 
bring together the 
fabrics for making 
clothes and accesso-
ries for children.

MIROIR 
COLLECTION     
Fatou Mbaye  

SENEGAL 

Miroir Collection is a 
commercial project 
about offering 
clothes, accessories, 
shoes, furniture 
decorations by 
bringing partial 
touches on fashion 
to go up to Africans 
we have beautiful 
fabrics that can be 
mixed with others 
cultures giving a 
much more fun 
creation.

NAABIA BASSINETS 
AND MORE     
Boachie-Danquah 
Kobusingye 

GHANA 

Bassinets and More 
has over 7 years pro-
vided custom kitch-
ens, wardrobes and 
sofas and gone into 
the production of 
wax polish to cater 
for dry wood, worn 
out leather and 
dry bristle looking 
wooden cutlery.

QUEEN’UM MADE 
IN AFRICA.     
Louise Dior Quenum

SENEGAL 

QUEEN’UM made 
in Africa is a brand 
and a company 
that makes shoes, 
bags from recycled 
materials; leathers 
and fabrics such as 
the woven loincloth 
made by local 
artisans, through 
a digital platform, 
we give visibility to 
Senegalese artisans.

CREATIVE INDUSTRIES

PERFECXIA 
CLEANING 
SERVICES        
Anwulika Mordi  

NIGERIA 

I am a self-employed 
chef, I cook for 
clients indoor or 
outdoor services. 
When they drop 
their recipe I draft 
list send it to them 
and they pay I 
prepare meal and 
deliver to them.

MAKEBA ALGÉRIE   
Yasmine Gadouche

ALGERIA 

Makeba is an 
Algerian clothing 
brand that offers 
modern cuts with 
African influences, 
aimed at women 
and men.
Makeba is also 
an online store 
allowing customers 
to place orders on 
the makeba-dz.com 
platform.

ME STORY AFRICA 
Opio Patricia 

UGANDA

We are a creative 
studio that uses sto-
rytelling, consultan-
cy and coaching to 
inspire women and 
creatives to embrace 
their stories, unlock 
their creative poten-
tial and design au-
thentic and purpose 
driven brands. 

MEDOBA 
ENTERPRISE    
Nana Yaa Darpaah  

GHANA 

Medoba’s vision 
is geared towards 
providing easily ac-
cessible, quality but 
affordable ready-
to-wear African clo-
thing to promote the 
Ghanaian culture, 
to help reduce the 
over-reliance on 
foreign clothing. We 
aspire to become 
the main hub for 
children’s school uni-
form production.

SEWAR  
Sundes Sundes  

LIBYA 

Sewar Company 
uses ddecoupage 
art and mixed media 
to make household 
items and transform 
them into beautiful 
and special pieces 
as desired by the 
customer, where 
he’s given the 
opportunity to 
choose a particular 
design with the 
requested shape 
and size. 
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TOUCH OF 
MOTHERLAND 
COUTURE     
Folasade Amoko 

NIGERIA 

Tom Couture is a 
man and women’s 
label, offering 
high-end quality 
designed clothing 
at affordable prices. 
The design offers 
stylish and sustain-
able apparel using 
mostly safe cotton 
fabrics, wool and silk 
materials.

YOUTH AND 
WOMEN FOR 
OPPORTUNITIES 
UGANDA-YWOU
Adumo Lorhna 

UGANDA 

This enterprise is to 
train rural AGYW in 
and out of school to 
make, distribute and 
use single packed 
reusables towels, 
provide inputs, skills 
and local materials. 
Excess tPads are 
sold to community 
using outreach 
teams.

UZIMA 
COLLECTION  
Lisa Bwalelo

DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO
 
Uzima Collection is a 
brand of ready-to-
wear, accessories 
and wax raffia bags. 
We offer different 
products such as 
customized t-shirts, 
bomber jackets, 
shirts, tunics.

UMLA  
Chancelia Mélone 
Koumba Simbou

REPUBLIC 
OF CONGO 
 
UMLA is an eco-res-
ponsible and ethical 
clothing company 
and brand with a 
production model 
that tends towards 
zero waste.
We specialize in the 
design, sale, rental 
of clothing and 
videdressing.

ZANY KMI-HAJA
Fandresena 
Lancia Camille 
Andriaharinisa

MADAGASCAR 

Zany Kmi-Haja is a 
high potential com-
pany that produces 
handicrafts 100% 
handmade items 
using raffia as main 
raw material.

VANGOVANGO  
Diana Chamia

MADAGASCAR 

Created in 2018 in 
Diego-Suarez, Van-
govango is an ethical 
and responsible 
jewelry brand, ins-
pired by traditional 
Malagasy jewelry, 
orienting itself in 
an ethical and res-
ponsible approach. 
All the pieces are 
made in Diego-Sua-
rez in a workshop 
employing six full-
time craftsmen.

ZED   
Faratafika 
Zahatriniaina 
Ramanantsoa

MADAGASCAR 

Zed was created on 
in 2018 as a craft and 
textile company. 
The company works 
to make work clothes 
and advertising goo-
dies for companies 
and Basic clothing 
for individuals.

ZHEE FASHION 
ACADEMY
Zainab Zubair 

NIGERIA 

Zhee Fashion 
Academy is a 
fashion brand, we 
do bespoke,ready 
to wear and train.
We also empower 
the youths. We 
desire to empower 
150youths, recruit 
48 people in the 3 
coming years. Our 
brand have won 
rewards and parti-
cipated in business 
training and pitch 
competition.

TROPIX GROUP 
SARL
Emilie Tchemke

CAMEROON
 
Era designs 237 is 
the new generation 
of decorative art 
using Epoxy resin.
 We create art pieces 
as well as everyday 
household items 
that are not only 
unique but are also 
customizable to the 
need of each client. 
with of items such 
as wall art, tables, 
trays, coasters, cake 
stand.

TUWE BORA     
Linda Sigilai 

KENYA
 
Tuwe Bora is a 
business in the 
manufacturing 
sector under textiles 
and apparel.In the 
fashion business 
our niche is that 
we provide African 
uniqueness and 
creativity ,we design 
all our apparel,pro-
duce them using 
local material and 
labor. 

TULYPOMA 
RECANTOS LDA   
Chioma Joy 

SAO TOMÉ-
ET-PRINCIPE 

The main activity 
of the Tulypoma 
Recantos is rural 
tourism. The idea 
was implemented in 
the Água Palito farm, 
to offer products 
and services, rescu-
ing and promoting 
the cultural and 
natural heritage of 
the community, the 
farm became an eco 
- resort.

TAANAW     
Gnilane Ndour 

SENEGAL 

TAANAW is active 
in the design and 
sale of shoes made 
in Senegal, of high 
quality and custom-
izable. Our mission 
is to participate in 
the promotion of 
ethical fashion and 
luxury Senegalese 
craftsmanship with 
aspects of socio-eco-
nomic impact.

THE DOOR 
OF THE SEA    
Jâafra Rym 

TUNISIA 

Our project is to 
create a magazine of 
comics entitled ‘The 
door of the sea’ for 
children between 
7 and 12 years old. 
We distributed our 
review in the state 
primary school 
located in poor and 
marginalized region 
at the capital Tunis.

VESSELS OF JESUS 
WOMEN’S AND 
CHILDREN’S 
FOUNDATION    
Grace Judah 

NIGERIA 

We provide support 
for issues related to:
- Mental health 
- Education 
- Internship pro-
grammes 
- Financial inclusion
- Widows and 
orphans 
- Maternal mortality 
- SMMEs empower-
ment and cross 
boarder traders.

CREATIVE INDUSTRIES

SHANNA   
Jael Monteiro

CAPE VERDE 

Shanna produces 
uniforms, bath 
towels, sheets, 
ready-to-wear items 
and mainly reusable 
sanitary pads, which 
is the product with 
which we identify. 
We aim to employ 
young single 
mothers, be 
plastic free, and be 
sustainable, as we 
recycle our waste. 

SILVERBLISS
SIGNATURES 
Ada Okpo 

NIGERIA

Silverbliss 
Signatures is a 
duly registered 
sustainable clothing 
and accessory 
business conserving 
the environment 
via a zero-waste 
model by upcycling 
fashion, plastic 
and agricultural 
waste into elegantly 
unique wearable art 
creations.

SKILL UP FASHION 
DESIGNS    
Sarah Israella 
Mansaray

SIERRA LEONE 

Seamstress, as a 
young lady aim into 
sewing garment and 
distribute it to my 
client for sales. My 
business deals in 
outfit for both male 
and female, as a 
young entrepreneur 
coming up. I pre 
finance and made 
the outfit ready for 
distribution. 

Ahlem GHERABI 
SAFAR SOLUTIONS
Algeria  
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ADAA ADA      
Ramatoulaye 
Bocoum 

SENEGAL

We transform, 
produce and market 
natural plant-based 
hair products. We 
therefore produce 
800 products 
monthly for direct 
sale at fairs, on 
social networks but 
also to a very wide 
distributor network.

BEAUTE 
NATURELLE 
ET BIOS    
Mamy Blandine 
Blemou

GUINEA 

Through the sale 
of quality organic 
natural products we 
want to encourage 
the use of body 
and hair cosmetics, 
organic and natural 
products.

MELA NATURAL 
HAIR AND SKIN 
Sipholile Dzimba 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Mela Natural Hair 
and Skin is owned 
and managed by a 
rural women.. 
Mela’s local-
ly-sourced ingre-
dients are rich in 
essential vitamins 
and minerals.
Mela products are 
carefully crafted 
and do not include 
chemical preserva-
tives and parabens. 

NAPPYHOOD 
Sarah Kamani

RWANDA
 
Nappyhood Salon 
and Beauty is a Nat-
ural hair salon and 
boutique for wom-
en. We use our own 
line of homemade 
organic products for 
our customer’s hair 
care service. Made 
from African finest 
plant materials and 
fruits that contain 
natural vitamins.

LA MEUT        
Marla  Taquidir 

ZIMBABWE 

Bringing elegance to 
your environment 
through fine perfu-
mery. Our objective 
as a company is to 
be able to transform 
homes giving a 
touch through per-
fumery.
All the products we 
propose are made 
by fine perfumery.

LERATO SPA     
Rumbidzai Chiradza 

ZIMBABWE 

Lerato spa is as a 
health and wellness 
spa. In 2018 we 
launched the bush 
therapy initiative 
where we pamper 
people in the heart 
of nature. We 
have grown into a 
training Institute and 
manufacturing of its 
own products using 
indegenous raw ma-
terials ie baobab oil, 
mangongo oil. Our 
clientele base has 
increased by 80% 
employees relatively 
40%.

MERCY MICHAELS 
HAIRDRESSING 
ACADEMY  
Mercy Ibe Williams

NIGERIA

Mercy Michaels 
Hairdressing 
Academy exists to 
bridge the gap of  
gender inequality by 
empowering women 
with skills to attain 
financial independ-
ence.
Our vision is to 
become a foremost 
Learning Center 
where women can 
build capacity to 
enable them create 
jobs for themselves.

MAGESTIC 
COSMÉTIQUE      
Georgelie Ange 
Benedicte Youla-
Kalouwakako 

EQUATORIAL 
GUINEA 
 
The project is a pro-
duction unit which 
aims to manufacture 
cosmetic products 
for body and hair 
use from natural 
extracts of plants, 
fruits and vegetables 
and minerals.

MOROCCAN 
BEAUTY SECRETS       
Nabila Bouhlal 

MOROCCO 

Production and 
marketing of organic 
oils. Our company 
has been certified 
organic since its 
creation by ECOCER. 
We indirectly employ 
more than 200 wom-
en in the rural world 
for the preparation 
of the raw material.

CHARMZOBEAUTY     
Zoleka Hlatshwayo

NIGERIA 

Charmzobeauty is 
a beauty company 
aimed at providing 
quality beauty ser-
vices and products.
Charmzobeauty is 
a company that will 
bring solution to 
about seventeen 
thousand house-
holds in the area, 
providing and deliv-
ering them with our 
branded profession-
al use products.

KIDS SPOT 
HAIR SALON AND 
PAMPER PARTIES      
Mandlakazi Molefe 

SOUTH AFRICA 

Kids Spot hair salon 
is a kids-only hair 
and beauty salon. 
Kids Spot ensures 
that kids are wel-
comed, nurtured, 
made to feel special. 
They are entertained 
with movies, games, 
dress up costumes 
and more, pam-
pered and styled by 
trained hairdressers.

DUZONE  
Duha Hassan 

SUDAN
 
Duzone is a Suda-
nese pharmaceutical 
brand of local pro-
duction. The work in 
Dozone Pharma is 
to encourage local 
production of excel-
lent quality and high 
efficiency to cover 
the internal need for 
cosmetic products 
and simple pharma-
ceuticals without the 
need to import them 
from abroad.

KIKI SHOPPING     
Maï Christine

SENEGAL 

Importation of cos-
metic clothing prod-
ucts for women and 
men and children 
intended for online 
sale and the creation 
of a multi-service 
to make monetary 
transactions. Also 
we have as a credo 
to also respect the 
environment by us-
ing only biodegrada-
ble products.

GLOLOOKS 
Refilwe Xaba

SOUTH AFRICA
 
We are committed 
to harnessing the 
effectiveness of our 
African indigenous 
oils, plant extracts 
and butters for 
cosmetics use. 
Our natural-based 
ingredients are 
responsibly sourced, 
safe, natural and of 
the finest grade.

KWA TI LI 
MOSSORO   
Térésa Mokola
 
CENTRAL AFRICAN 
REPUBLIC

The company Kwa Ti 
Li Mossoro (KTLM) 
manufactures and 
sells its organic 
cosmetic products 
from the extraction 
of vegetable oil from 
various local fruits 
and plants, such as 
shea, intended for 
hair care.

L’ARBRE DE VIE     
Laure Barry 

SENEGAL 

Arbre de Vie is a 
white label natural 
cosmetics manufac-
turing laboratory, 
supporting both new 
entrepreneurs in the 
beauty sector and 
those already spe-
cialized in natural 
skin and hair care. 
We supply raw mate-
rials, packaging and 
cosmetic bases.

BEAUTY
INDUSTRY

0

HABIBA NATURAL 
CARE     
Celestine Habiba 
Djallo Magouo 
 
CAMEROON

Promotion of fair 
trade in agricul-
tural products for 
farmers’ organiza-
tions (shea butter, 
neem oil, sesame). 
Production of hot 
and therapeutic 
drinks from plants 
and bark.

NISS-EMPIRE        
Segandé Michel 
Veneranda Glele

BENIN 

Niss-Empire is a 
Beninese company 
specializing in cos-
metics, sewing and 
styling.
Treating and 
moisturizing soaps, 
creams and serums.
A sewing workshop 
and a large sales 
shop in which we 
have 11 collections 
and 275 models of 
clothing.
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TECHNIHUB 
Anne-Sophie Felix 

MADAGASCAR 

Véloma offers 
Beauty Rituals 
rich in natural 
Malagasy essential 
and vegetable oils. 
Our primary desire 
is to promote the 
riches of the Red 
Island. We actively 
participate in fair 
and eco-responsible 
trade, from sourcing 
to choosing our 
packaging in 
recycled and 
recyclable materials.

VELLORA BEAUTY 
RANGE       
Foluke Akintomide

NIGERIA

Vellora Beauty 
Range manufactures 
safe, toxic free, 
natural and 
effective skincare 
products that works 
to promote skin 
radiance and clarity 
for men, women and 
children. 
We offer products 
such as body 
butters, body 
scrubs, body oils, 
body lotion, serums, 
toners and soaps.

BEAUTY INDUSTRY

SAFINA 
COSMÉTIQUES,
NATURAL 
BEAUTY BAR 
Nafissa Oumar 
Farouk

NIGER 

Safina cosmetics, is a 
manufacturing com-
pany of natural and 
hand-made cosmetic 
products. Products 
in line with the 
environment and 
the African climate, 
free of any stripping, 
carcinogenic and/or 
non-biodegradable 
substances.

SATICH 
PRODUCTION LTD       
Titi Adams 

NIGERIA
 
Satich produces 
natural, beauty 
health and wellness 
products, herbal tea 
like turmeric, ginger 
tea, to burn excess 
sugar in the body, 
reduce excess fat 
and stress, give nice 
sleep, purify the 
blood, control blood 
pressure, and shea 
butter products for 
skin care.

ORGANIC 
NATURALS 
SKINCARE     
Didintle Leatil 

BOTSWANA 

Organic Naturals 
Skincare is a manu-
facturing company 
that uses indigenous 
knowledge and sci-
ence to cure active 
acne, dry skin and 
hyperpigmentation. 
Raw materials made 
from indigenous 
plants are processed 
at our warehouse 
with a team of eight 
women.

SALON DE BEAUTÉ 
CURLY BERWA  
Micheline Niyoni-
zigiye

BURUNDI

Curly hair is above 
all a professional 
and precise styling 
technique and 
modifies the frizzy 
hair fiber in a lasting 
way.

REINESSENCE 
BEAUTY      
Wendpouire Andy 
Roxane Ouedraogo 

BURKINA FASO 
 
Reinessence Beauty 
is a revolutionary 
cosmetic brand 
providing quality 
time-saving products 
to women. pledge 
to reduce makeup 
waste by offering 
multi-functional pro-
ducts and capsule 
collections to encou-
rage our customers 
to only buy what 
they need.

SANDY BEAUTY       
Sandra Eyang  
Ncogo 

EQUATORIAL 
GUINEA 

Sandy Beauty Bio 
Cosmetics is a brand 
that creates botani-
cal remedies for skin 
and hair care, with 
100% ingredients in 
collaboration with 
the farmers and 
looking for ways to 
enhance our envi-
ronmental safety.

PERSÉA     
Haritiana 
Rabemanantsoa  

MADAGASCAR 

Perséa buys and 
does some of the 
processing of the 
avocados. We create 
jobs for local far-
mers to reduce the 
cost of transport. 
Processing and 
packaging of the 
products is done in 
the capital. We work 
with beauty salons 
that offer natural 
treatments including 
our products. 

Celestine Habiba Djallo 
Magouo 
HABIBA NATURAL 
CARE      
Cameroon




